K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

🗯 Table Of Contents

	Page
How to Order	1
Revisions to the Price List	1-4
SECTION A: THIRD-PARTY HARDWARE	4-21
• Bags & Cases	7-8
Cables	7-8
Carts, Mounts & Stands	8-10
Digital Cameras	9
• Headphones	10-11
Input Devices	11-12
• iPad Accessories	12-13
• iPad Cases	13-14
iPhone/iPod Accessories	14-15
iPhone Cases	15-17
• iPod Cases	17
Music Creation	17
Networking	17-18
• Printers	18
Printer Supplies Note: Printer supplies are no longer offered through Apple	18
Projectors & Presentation	18
• Scanners	18
• Security & More	18-19
Server Accessories	19
• Speakers & Audio	19-20
• Storage	20-21
SECTION B: THIRD-PARTY SOFTWARE LICENSING	21-28
Creativity & Productivity Tools	21
IT Infrastructure & Learning Services	21-27
IT Infrastructure & Wireless Networking Products	27-29
SECTION C: FOR MORE INFORMATION	29
Apple Store for Education	29
Third-Party Websites	29
Third-Party Sales Policies	29
Third-Party Products and Ship-Complete Orders	29

HOW TO ORDER

Many of the products on this price list are available to order online from the Apple Store for Education: www.apple.com/education/store or 800-800-2775

Purchase orders for all products may be submitted to:

Apple Inc. Attn: Apple Education Sales Support 12545 Riata Vista Circle Mail Stop: 198-3ED Austin, TX 78727-6524 Phone: 1-800-800-2775 Fax: (800) 590-0063

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING ORDERING THIRD PARTY SOFTWARE LICENSING

Contact Information: End-user (or, tech coordinator) contact information is required in order to fulfill orders for third party software licensing. Minimum required contact information includes: (1) Name of intended end-user; (2) email address and/or fax number.

Volume Pricing

Pricing of 3rd party software licensing is based on volume purchased. Higher volume purchases receive greater savings. To facilitate timely and accurate fulfillment of orders, it is essential that the part number ordered corresponds to the software license volume being purchased.

Revisions to the August 11, 2015 K-12 and Higher Education Institution Third-Party Products Price List

© PRODUCTS ADDED TO THE PRICE LIST

Third-Party Hardware (new products)				
HJ0U2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acm		
HJ1P2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acm		

Acme Made 12" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook - Black (AM36924-PWW) Acme Made 12" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook - Grey/Orange (AM36925-PWW) 39.95 39.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List <u>September 22, 2015</u>

HJ182ZM/A	Apogee	Apogee Sennheiser ClipMic Digital Microphone for iOS (CLIPMIC DIGITAL)	199.95
HJ0F2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Single Buckle Messenger Bag (212-1107)	379.95
	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Single Buckle Messenger Bag- Brown (212-2207)	379.95
		BOCONI 15 Tyler Slim Mailbag Messenger Bag - Black (216-1107)	299.95
	Boconi		
	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Slim Mailbag Messenger Bag - Brown (216-2207)	299.95
	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Tumbled Zipster Brief Bag - Black (201-1107)	349.95
HHPD2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Tumbled Zipster Brief Bag - Brown (201-2207)	349.95
HJ3E2LL/A	DJI	DJI Phantom 3 Advanced Camera Drone for iOS devices (CP.PT.000160)	999.95
HJ3F2LL/A	DJI	DJI Phantom 3 Professional Camera Drone for iOS devices (CP.PT.000181)	1259.95
	Elevation Lab	Elevation Lab NightStand for Apple Watch - Black (NS-100)	29.95
	Elevation Lab	Elevation Lab NightStand for Apple Watch - Sport Blue (NS-104)	29.95
	Elevation Lab		29.95
		Elevation Lab NightStand for Apple Watch - Sport Green (NS-105)	
	Elevation Lab	Elevation Lab NightStand for Apple Watch - Sport Pink (NS-103)	29.95
	Elevation Lab	Elevation Lab NightStand for Apple Watch - White (NS-106)	29.95
HHVK2ZM/A	Elgato	Elgato Eve Room Sensor (10027801)	79.95
HHVJ2ZM/A	Elgato	Elgato Eve Weather Sensor (10027800)	49.95
HHZJ2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Case and Stand for iPad Air 2 - Black (27307B)	59.95
HHMH2LL/A	First Act	Blueflame The Station Charging Station with Lightning Connector (BF3091)	49.95
HJ112LL/A	GoldieBlox	GoldieBlox and the Movie Machine (BT005)	29.95
HJ0N2VC/A	GoPro	GoPro HERO4 Session Camera (CHDHS-101)	399.95
HJ0G2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Black (10054-00381-12)	39.95
HJ072ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-12)	39.95
HJ012ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-12)	39.95
HJ002ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 11" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-11)	39.95
HJ042ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 11" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-11)	39.95
HJ052ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 13" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-13)	39.95
HJ022ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 13" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-13)	39.95
			39.95
HJ062ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 15" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-15)	
HJ032ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 15" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-15)	39.95
HJ092ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Pop Quiz Backpack - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10011-00750-OS)	69.95
HJ0A2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Pop Quiz Backpack - Grey Crosshatch/Neon Red (10011-01006-OS)	69.95
HJ0T2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 12" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook - Aqua/Pink (10054-00271-12)	39.95
HJ152ZM/A	iHealth Lab	iHealth Wireless Blood Glucometer with 50 Test Strips (BG5)	39.95
HHZ42ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook - Black (CL60659)	69.95
HHZ52ZM/A		Incase 12" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook - Heather Gra (CL60649)	69.95
	Incase	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook - Dolphin Gray (CL60665)	39.95
			39.95
HHZ62ZM/A	_	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook- Black (CL60663)	
	Incase	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook- Racing Red (CL60664)	39.95
HHTH2ZM/B		Lifeproof nuud Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (77-52036)	129.95
HHLM2ZM/B	Miroir	Miroir HD Projector MP150 (MP150A)	399.95
HJ0M2ZM/A	Misfit	Misfit Speedo Shine Sleep and Activity Monitor (SH0AZB)	79.95
HJ4R2VC/A	Orbotix	BB-8 App-Enabled Droid by Sphero (R001ROW)	149.95
HGNJ2ZM/B		Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 - Smoke (POC-82AJ)	29.95
HGNK2ZM/B	**	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 and 6s - Black (POC-86AJ)	29.95
HGNU2ZM/B		Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus - Smoke (POK-82AJ)	29.95
HGNT2ZM/B		Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus and 6s Plus - Clear (POK-81A)	29.95
HGNV2ZM/B		Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus and 6s Plus - Rubberized Black (POK-86AJ)	29.95
HHLK2ZM/A		Rain Design mBase Stand for 21.5" iMac (10043)	59.95
HHLL2ZM/A	RainDesign	Rain Design mBase Stand for 27" iMac (10044)	69.95
HHRM2ZM/A	Shure	Shure MOTIV MV5 Digital Condenser Microphone (MV5-LTG)	99.95
HHRP2ZM/A	Shure	Shure MOTIV MV51 Digital Large-Diaphragm Condenser Microphone (MV51)	199.95
HHRN2ZM/A	Shure	Shure MOTIV MV88 Digital Stereo Condenser Microphone (MV88)	149.95
HHX32ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Black/Smoke (T21-5176)	39.95
HHWZ2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Blue (T21-5180)	39.95
HHWV2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Lime Green (T21-5178)	39.95
HHX22ZM/A			39.95
		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - White (T21-5177)	
HHWX2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus- Salmon (T21-5179)	39.95
HGNF2ZM/C		Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 and iPhone 6s (T21-5186)	34.95
HGNG2ZM/C	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus (T21-5187)	34.95
HHCC2VC/B	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 12000 Power & Lightning Charger - Black (527053)	109.95
HJ2P2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 11" Gauntlet 3.0 Envelope Case for MacBook Air - Black (TGEE2250BLACK)	49.95
HJ2T2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Attaché Case for MacBook Pro - Black (TGAE2253BLACK)	79.95
	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Envelope Case for MacBook Air - Black (TGEE2251BLACK)	49.95
	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (TGSE2253BLACK)	49.95
		Thule 13' Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (TGSE2255BLACK)	49.95
	Thule		
HHKB2ZM/A		Thule Atmos X3 Hardshell Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (TAIE-3139BLACK)	69.95
HHKA2ZM/A		Thule Atmos X3 Hardshell Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (TAIE3138BLACK)	59.95
HJ2U2ZM/A		Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Attaché Case for MacBook Pro - Black (TGAE2254BLACK)	79.95
HHKE2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for iPad Air 2 - Black (TGIE-2239BLACK)	49.95
HHKC2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (TGSI1082BLACK)	39.95
HHWC2ZM/A	Uncommon	Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - All Over Hearts Bold (C2002-O)	34.95
HHW92ZM/A		Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Bubble Paper Dots (C2002-Q)	34.95
HHWB2ZM/A		Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Colorful Step Stripes Neon (C2002-R)	34.95
HHWE2ZM/A		Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Colorful Step Stripes Neon (C2002-N)	34.95
HHW82ZM/A		Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Colorial Step Surpes Neon (C2002- V)	34.95
HHWD2ZM/A		Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - All Over Hearts Bold (C2002-S)	34.95
HHWF2ZM/A	Uncommon	Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Bubble Paper Dots (C2002-U)	34.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third Party Products: Software Licensing and Handware Price Lic

Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List

September 22, 2015

HHWG2ZM/A Uncommon

Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Julia (C2002-T)

Third-Party Software (new products)

No changes at this time.

© PRODUCTS REPRICED ON THE PRICE LIST

Third-Party Hardware (repriced products)

HE151VC/A Promise	Promise Pegasus2 R4 8TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)	1259.00
HE152VC/A Promise	Promise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F29SR4R22000000)	1889.00
HE153VC/A Promise	Promise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)	2339.00
HE154VC/A Promise	Promise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)	2789.00
HE155VC/B Promise	Promise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000)	3689.00
HH142ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Grey (527011)	34.95
HH152ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Pink (527012)	34.95
HH162ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Turquoi (527013)	34.95
HH172ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Yellow (527014)	34.95
HHY92ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Black (527037)	34.95
HHY52ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Blue (527038)	34.95
HHY82ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Pink (527039)	34.95
HHY62ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - White (527036)	34.95
HHAL2ZM/B Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Slate/White (527052)	59.95
HHAB2ZM/B Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Slate/Yellow (527051)	59.95
HHY72ZM/A Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Pink/White (527040)	59.95

Third-Party Software (repriced products)

No changes at this time.

© PRODUCTS REMOVED FROM THE PRICE LIST

Third-Party Hardware Products (removed from the price list)

	y maranare i readeus (
HA241LL/A	APC	APC Power Saving Battery Backup BR1500G (BR1500G)
HC864VC/A	Belkin	Belkin NetCam HD Wi-Fi Camera with Night Vision (F7D7602fcAPL)
HHJG2ZM/A		Belkin Qode Ultimate Pro Keyboard Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (F5L176ttBLK)
HGRN2ZM/A		Belkin Qode Ultimate Pro Keyboard for iPad Air - White (F5L171ttWHT)
HD830VC/A		Belkin WeMo Insight Switch (F7C029fcAPL)
H9283VC/A	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins P3 on-ear Headphones - Black (FP33537)
	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins T7 Wireless Portable Speaker - Black (FP37028)
	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins Zeppelin Air Speakers (FP30570)
HE640ZM/A		Kate Spade Snap-on Case for iPhone 5c- Eyes (4374)
HE123ZM/A		Nike Women's Diamond Arm Band for iPhone 5s and iPhone 5 - Magenta/Violet (N.RN.38.556.OS)
HH182VC/A		JBL Clip Bluetooth Speaker - Black (JBLCLIPBLKAM)
HH1A2VC/A		JBL Clip Bluetooth Speaker - Blue (JBLCLIPBLUAM)
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Blue/Gray (10054-00793-11)
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 13" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air or MacBook Pro- Lavender (10054-00795-13)
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Little America Plus Backpack - Navy (10014-00794-OS)
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Strand Plus Duffle Bag (fits up to 15" MacBook Pro) - Black (10132-00100-OS)
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Strand Plus Duffle Bag (fits up to 15 MacBook Pro) - Green (10132-00309-OS)
HGM82VC/A		HP Officejet 4630 e-All-in-One Printer (B4L03A#B1H)
H7764LL/A	Kensington	Kensington ClickSafe Keyed Laptop Lock (K64664)
HFQS2ZM/A		Kenu Airframe Portable Car Vent Mount for iPhone - Black (V2) (AF1-KK-AP)
HFQT2ZM/A		Kenu Airframe Portable Car Vent Mount for iPhone - White (AF1-WH-AP)
HH0Q2ZM/A		Kenu Airframe+ Car Vent Mount for iPhone - Black (AF2-KK-AP)
HH0R2ZM/A		Kenu Airframe+ Car Vent Mount for iPhone - White (AF2-WH-AP)
HHTH2ZM/A		LifeProof nüüd Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (77-51869)
HHFX2ZM/A		LifeProof nüüd Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (77-50780)
HF942ZM/A		LifeProof nüüd Case for iPad mini with Retina Display - Black (2305-01)
HG012VC/A		Logitech Hinge Case for iPad Air- Carbon Black (939-001051)
HH5S2VC/A		Logitech Keys-To-Go Ultra-Portable Keyboard for iPad-Black (920-006936)
HH5T2VC/A		Logitech Keys-To-Go Ultra-Portable Keyboard for iPad-Red (920-006948)
HE213VC/A		Logitech Ultrathin Keyboard Folio for iPad mini - Black (920-006134)
		Logitech Ultrathin Keyboard Folio for iPad mini - Red (920-006135)
HHW62VC/A		Ultimate Ears UE BOOM 360° Wireless Speaker/Speakerphone - Dazzle (980-001101)
HHSZ2VC/A		Ultimate Ears UE BOOM 360° Wireless Speaker/Speakerphoner- Superhero (984-000596)
HGSX2ZM/A		Equil Smartpen 2 for iPad (IPBT-210(A))
HH8A2LL/A		MagTek iDynamo 5 Secure Card Reader - Black (21073131)
HH8B2LL/A	MagTek	MagTek uDynamo Secure Card Reader - Black (21073092)
HF4H2VC/A	Marware	MarBlue Keyboard Protector for MacBook - Sunset (APKB1SU)
HF4K2VC/A	Marware	MarBlue Keyboard Protector for MacBook- K. Mint (APKB1BH)
HJ2B2VC/A	Orbotix	Orbotix Sphero SPRK (S003SFC)
HG4F2VC/A	Scosche	Scosche boomBOTTLE H2O Wireless Waterproof Speaker - Black (0265BTH2OBK)
HF362ZM/A	Speck	Speck 11" SmartShell Case for MacBook Air - Radiant Orchid (SPK-A2556)
	-	

34.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HF322ZM/A	Speck	Speck 13" SmartShell Case for MacBook Air - Mykonos (SPK-A2557)
HF332ZM/A	Speck	Speck 13" SmartShell Case for MacBook Pro - Mykonos (SPK-A2560)
HF392ZM/A	Speck	Speck 13" SmartShell Case for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Radiant Orchid (SPK-A2567)
HF352ZM/A	Speck	Speck 15" SmartShell Case for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Mykonos (SPK-A2570)
HE810ZM/A	Speck	Speck SmartShell for iPad mini with Retina Display - Clear (SPK-A2526)
HC998ZM/B	Speck	Speck SmartShell MacBook Air 11" - Satin Black (SPK-A2391)
HB366ZM/B	Speck	Speck SmartShell MacBook Pro with Retina 13" - Clear (SPK-A2401)
HH1Z2ZM/A	Tavik	TAVIK Hemings Folio Case for iPad mini - Black Leather (TVK-IPD-016-BLKL)
HGN52ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Mesh Case (Drop Protective) for iPhone 6 Plus - Clear/White (T21-5063)
HGN32ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Mesh Case (Drop Protective) for iPhone 6 Plus - Smoke/Black (T21-5062)
HHR12ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport iPhone 6 Plus - Blue (T21-5048)
HHR62ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport iPhone 6 Plus - Lime Green (T21-5046)
HHR42ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport iPhone 6 Plus - Salmon (T21-5047)
HB113ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5 - Pink (T21-2164)
HB112ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5 - Smoke (T21-2162)
HE336ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5c - Blue (T21-3779)
HE808ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPad Air - Blue (T21-3876)
HE807ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPad Air - Pink (T21-3877)
HB478ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPhone 5 - Blue (T21-2159)
HB479ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPhone 5 - Pink (T21-2158)
HE344ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPhone 5c - Pink (T21-3787)
HE804ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPad mini with Retina Display - Blue (T21-3884)
HE802ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPad mini with Retina Display - Clear (T21-3883)
HE803ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPad mini with Retina Display - Pink (T21-3885)
HE801ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPad mini with Retina Display - Smoke (T21-3882)
HF9M2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPhone 4/4S - Smoke (T21-4073)
HA814ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPhone 5 - Clear (T21-2157)
HA815ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPhone 5 - Smoke (T21-2156)
HD396ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPod touch 5th gen - Clear (T21-2259)
HD399ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Mesh for iPod touch 5th gen - Pink (T21-2260)
HGNF2ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 (T21-5060)
HGNG2ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 Plus (T21-5061)
HE779ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield with Anti-Glare for iPhone 4s (T21-3886)
HE728ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield with Anti-Glare for iPhone 5s (T21-3812)
HD228ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Trio Grip for iPhone 5 - Black/Grey (T21-3317)
HFJK2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Air - Black (T21-4117)
HFJJ2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Air - Grey/Brown (T21-4116)
HFJM2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Mini with Retina display - Black (T21-4119)
HFJL2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Mini with Retina display - Grey/Brown (T21-4118)
HFJE2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Patriot Case for iPhone 5/5s - Smokey Grey (T21-3915)
HD402ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Patrol Case for iPod touch 5th gen - Black (T21-3462)
HD400ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Patrol Case for iPod touch 5th gen - Clear (T21-3464)
HD403ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Patrol Case for iPod touch 5th gen - Pink (T21-3463)
HHAL2ZM/A		Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning (527022)
HB782ZM/B	Twelve South	Twelve South 15" BookBook Case for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Black (12-1409)
H5106ZM/B	Twelve South	TwelveSouth 11" BookBook for MacBook Air - Black (12-1406)
H5107ZM/B	Twelve South	TwelveSouth 13" BookBook for MacBook Air - Black (12-1407)
HFXU2ZM/A	Twelve South	TwelveSouth 13" BookBook for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Black (12-1408)

Third-Party Software (removed from the price list)

No changes at this time.

SECTION A: Third-Party Hardware

Note: Products offered on this price list which do not bear the Apple Brand name are serviced and supported exclusively by their manufacturers in accordance with terms and conditions packaged with the products. Apple's Limited Warranty does not apply to products that are not Apple-branded, even if packaged or sold with Apple products. Please contact the manufacturer directly for technical support and customer service.

Bags & Ca	ises		
Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HFZ12ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 11" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Air V2 (Grey/Poppy Orange) (AM36797-PWW)	39.95
HFZ02ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 11" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Air V2 (Matte Black) (AM36796-PWW)	39.95
HFZ82ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 11" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Air V2 (Purple/Blue) (AM36798-PWW)	39.95
HJ0U2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 12" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook - Black (AM36924-PWW)	39.95
HJ1P2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 12" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook - Grey/Orange (AM36925-PWW)	39.95
HFZ22ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 13" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Pro/MacBook Air V2 (Grey/Poppy Orange) (AM36800-PWW)	39.95
HFZ32ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 13" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Pro/MacBook Air V2 (Matte Black) (AM36799-PWW)	39.95
HFZ42ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 13" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Pro/MacBook Air V2 (Purple/Blue) (AM36801-PWW)	39.95
HFZ52ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made 15" Skinny Sleeve for MacBook Pro V2 (Matte Black) (AM36802-PWW)	39.95
H8053ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi 11" iVisor Air Matte Screen Protector for MacBook Air (99MO040903)	34.95
H8054ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi 13" iVisor Air Matte Screen Protector for MacBook Air (99MO040905)	36.95
H8056ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi 13" iVisor Pro Matte Screen Protector for MacBook Pro (99MO040901)	36.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List <u>September 22, 2015</u>

H8055ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi 15" iVisor Pro Matte Screen Protector for MacBook Pro (99MO040902)	39.95
HJ0F2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Single Buckle Messenger Bag (212-1107)	379.95
HHPE2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Single Buckle Messenger Bag- Brown (212-2207)	379.95
HHPG2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Slim Mailbag Messenger Bag - Black (216-1107)	299.95
			299.95
HHPF2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Slim Mailbag Messenger Bag - Brown (216-2207)	
HHPC2LL/A	Boconi	BOCONI 15" Tyler Tumbled Zipster Brief Bag - Black (201-1107)	349.95
HHPD2LL/A		BOCONI 15" Tyler Tumbled Zipster Brief Bag - Brown (201-2207)	349.95
HHUR2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven 11" Collins Sleeve for MacBook Air - Graphite (1959000)	39.95
HHUQ2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven 11" Collins Sleeve for MacBook Air - Indigo Chambray (1958000)	39.95
HHUL2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven 13" Collins Courier Bag - Graphite (1953000)	79.95
HHUK2ZM/A		Brenthaven 13" Collins Courier Bag- Indigo Chambray (1952000)	79.95
HHUZ2ZM/A		Brenthaven 13" Collins Sleeve for MacBook Air - Graphite (1961000)	39.95
HHUS2ZM/A		Brenthaven 13" Collins Sleeve for MacBook Air - Indigo Chambray (1960000)	39.95
HHUP2ZM/A		Brenthaven 13" Collins Vertical Messenger Bag - Graphite (1957000)	59.95
HHUM2ZM/A		Brenthaven 13" Collins Vertical Messenger Bag - Indigo Chambray (1956000)	59.95
HHUG2ZM/A		Brenthaven 15" Collins Backpack - Graphite (1951000)	119.95
HHUF2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven Collins Backpack - Indigo Chambray (1950000)	119.95
HHUH2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven Collins Slim Brief Bag - Indigo Chambray (1954000)	99.95
HHUJ2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven Collins Slim Brief Bag- Graphite (1055000)	99.95
H8337VC/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven Pacific Backpack 15" Education - Black (2193101)	49.95
HF5Q2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven Tred Sleeve formally named the Trek Sleeve MacBook Air 11" - Black (2015) (2518102)	24.95
HF5R2ZM/A	Brenthaven		24.95
		Brenthaven Tred Sleeve formally named the Trek Sleeve MacBook Air/Pro 13" - Black (2015) (2519102)	
HHY42ZM/A		Brenthaven Tred Sleeve Strap 2015 Kit-20 Pk (Note: this strap only works with the 2015 Brenthaven Tred Sleeve 11" / 13")	69.95
HJ0G2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Black (10054-00381-12)	39.95
HJ072ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-12)	39.95
HJ012ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook 12" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-12)	39.95
HJ002ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 11" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-11)	39.95
HJ042ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 11" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-11)	39.95
HJ052ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air 13" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-13)	39.95
HJ022ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 13" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-13)	39.95
			39.95
HJ062ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 15" - Black/White Floral (10054-01005-15)	
HJ032ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro 15" - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10054-00750-15)	39.95
HJ092ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Pop Quiz Backpack - Charcoal Crosshatch/Navy (10011-00750-OS)	69.95
HJ0A2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Pop Quiz Backpack - Grey Crosshatch/Neon Red (10011-01006-OS)	69.95
HHH52ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supple Co. Strand Plus Duffle Bag fits up to a 15" MacBook - Lavender (10132-00795-OS)	69.95
HHH42ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supple Co. Strand Plus Duffle Bag fits up to a 15" MacBook - Navy (10132-00794-OS)	69.95
HC360VC/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Aqua/Pink (10054-00271-11)	39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Black (10054-00381-11)	39.95
			39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Grey Crosshatch (10054-00552-11)	
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Lavender (10054-00795-11)	39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 11" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air - Navy Crosshatch (10054-00794-11)	39.95
HJ0T2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 12" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook - Aqua/Pink (10054-00271-12)	39.95
HC361VC/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 13" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air or MacBook Pro - Aqua/Pink (10054-00271-13)	39.95
HFRG2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 13" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air or MacBook Pro - Black (10054-00381-13)	39.95
HHGU2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 13" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air or MacBook Pro - Blue/Gray (10054-00793-13)	39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 13" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Air or MacBook Pro - Navy Crosshatc (10054-00794-13)	39.95
HHE32ZM/A		Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve - Pink Heart (10054-00843-15)	39.95
			39.95
HC362VC/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Aqua/Pink (10054-00271-15)	
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (10054-00381-15)	39.95
	A Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Blue/Gray (10054-00793-15)	39.95
HFK62ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Grey Crosshatch (10054-00552-15)	39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro- Lavender (10054-00795-15)	39.95
HHJE2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve for MacBook Pro- Navy Crosshatch (10054-00794-15)	39.95
HHE82ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Anchor Sleeve- Navy Floral (10054-00845-15)	39.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Clark Messenger Bag - Grey/Blue (10119-00793-OS)	99.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. 15" Clark Messenger Bag-Navy (10119-00794-OS)	99.95
HE521VC/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Lark Messenger Bag (fits up to 15" MacBook Pro) - Black	99.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Pop Quiz Backpack - Navy Crosshatch (10011-00794-OS)	69.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Pop Quiz Backpack fits up to 15" MacBook- Grey/Lime (10011-00552-OS)	69.95
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Pop Quiz Backpack fits up to a 15" MacBook - Grey/Blue (10011-00793-OS)	69.95
HFS42ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Sydney Plus Backpack fits up to 15" MacBook - BLACK (10178-00001-OS)	59.95
HHH12ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Sydney Plus Backpack fits up to a 13" MacBook - Blue/Grey (10178-00793-OS)	59.95
HHH32ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Sydney Plus Backpack fits up to a 13" MacBook - Lavender (10178-00795-OS)	59.95
HHHR2ZM/B		Incase 11" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Black (CL60655)	69.95
HHHS2ZM/A		Incase 11" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Gray/Lumen (60585)	69.95
HHSK2ZM/A		Incase 11" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Heather Gray/Black (CL60645)	69.95
HGDH2ZM/A		Incase 11 Root Sieve with relisarine for MacBook Air - Black (CL60526)	39.95
HGDQ2ZM/A		Incase 11" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Air - Blueberry (CL60522)	39.95
HGDJ2ZM/A	_	Incase 11" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Air - Red Plum (CL60529)	39.95
HHZ42ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook - Black (CL60659)	69.95
HHZ52ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook - Heather Gra (CL60649)	69.95
HJ0K2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook - Dolphin Gray (CL60665)	39.95
HHZ62ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook- Black (CL60663)	39.95
HJ0J2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 12" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook- Racing Red (CL60664)	39.95
HGUG2ZM/B		Incase 12 Reoptile Classic Sterve for MacBook Raching Red (CL60604) Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Black (CL60656)	69.95
HGUH2ZM/A		Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Gray/Lumen (CL60558)	69.95
HHSH2ZM/A	medse	Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Air - Heather Gray/Black (CL60646)	69.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HG5J2ZM/B	Incase	Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Black (CL60657)	69.95
HG5L2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Gray/Lumen (CL60517)	69.95
HHSG2ZM/A		Incase 13" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Heather Gray/Black (CL60647)	69.95
HGDR2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 13" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (CL60527)	39.95
HGDM2ZM/A	Incose	Incase 13" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Blueberry (CL60533)	39.95
HGDL2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 13" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Red Plum (CL60530)	39.95
HA199ZM/A	Incase	Incase 13" Sling Sleeve Deluxe for MacBook Pro - Black (CL60264)	59.95
HG5K2ZM/B	Incase	Incase 15" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Black (CL60658)	69.95
HG5M2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 15" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Gray/Lumen (CL60519)	69.95
			69.95
HHSJ2ZM/A		Incase 15" ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Heather Gray/Black (CL60648)	
HGDK2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 15" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (CL60528)	39.95
HGDP2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 15" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Blueberry (CL60534)	39.95
HGDN2ZM/A	Incase	Incase 15" Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Red Plum (CL60531)	39.95
HA200ZM/A	Incase	Incase 15" Sling Sleeve Deluxe for MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Black (CL60265)	59.95
HHRZ2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Cargo Backpack - Black/Black (CL55542)	79.95
HHSL2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Cargo Backpack – Heather Lunar Rock/Black (CL55564)	79.95
HHS32ZM/A	Incase	Incase City Collection Compact Backpack – Heather Black/Gunmetal Gray (CL55571)	99.95
HHPT2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 11" Dots - Black Frost (CL60603)	49.95
HHPW2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 11" Dots - Blue Moon (CL60618)	49.95
HHPU2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 11" Dots - Clear (CL60604)	49.95
HHPV2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 11" Dots - Pink Sapphire (CL60617)	49.95
			49.95
HHPY2ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 13" Dots - Black Fros (CL60605)	
HHQ02ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 13" Dots - Clear (CL60606)	49.95
HHPZ2ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 13" Dots- Blue Moon (CL60620)	49.95
HHPX2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Air 13" Dots- Pink Sapphire (CL60619)	49.95
HHQ92ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro 13" Dots - Clear (CL60612)	49.95
HHQ82ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro 13" Dots - Black Frost (CL60611)	49.95
HHQB2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro 13" Dots - Blue Moon (CL60626)	49.95
-			49.95
HHQA2ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro 13" Dots - Pink Sapphire (CL60625)	
HHQ12ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 13" Dots - Black Frost (CL60607)	49.95
HHQC2ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 13" Dots - Blue Moon (CL60622)	49.95
HHQ22ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 13" Dots - Clear (CL60608)	49.95
HHQ32ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 13" Dots - Pink Sapphire (CL60621)	49.95
HHQ52ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 15" Dots - Black Frost (CL60609)	49.95
HHQ62ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 15" Dots - Clear (CL60610)	49.95
HHQ42ZM/A		Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 15" Dots - Pink Sapphire (CL60623)	49.95
HHQ72ZM/A	Incase	Incase Hardshell Case for MacBook Pro Retina 15" Dots- Blue Moon (CL60624)	49.95
HH212ZM/A	Incase	Incase ICON Slim Pack Backpack - Black (CL55535)	149.95
HH242ZM/A	Incase	Incase ICON Slim Pack Backpack - Gray (CL55536)	149.95
HH232ZM/A	Incase	Incase ICON Slim Pack Backpack - Red (CL55537)	149.95
			39.95
HHS82ZM/A		Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 11 - Dolphin Gray (CL60630)	
HHS72ZM/A	Incase	Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 11 - Racing Red (CL60629)	39.95
HHSA2ZM/A		Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 13 - Dolphin Gray (CL60632)	39.95
HHS92ZM/A	Incase	Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 13 - Racing Red (CL60631)	39.95
HHSC2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 15 - Dolphin Gray (CL60634)	39.95
HHSB2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Neoprene Classic Sleeve for MB 15 - Racing Red (CL60633)	39.95
HHTY2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Reform Collection Tensaerlite 13" Brief – Heather Gray (CL60593)	89.95
			89.95
HHTZ2ZM/A		Incase Reform Collection Tensaerlite 15" Brief – Heather Gray (CL60595)	
HHS52ZM/A	Incase	Incase Reform Collection Tensaerlite Backpack – Heather Gray (CL55573)	149.95
HHTW2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Reform Collection Tensaerlite Brief fits up to a 13" MacBook – Black (CL60653)	89.95
HHTX2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Reform Collection Tensaerlite Brief fits up to a 15" MacBook – Black (CL60654)	89.95
HHS02ZM/A	Incase	Incase Staple Backpack - Black/Black (CL55545)	59.95
HHS12ZM/A		Incase Staple Backpack - Red/Black (CL55547)	59.95
HHS42ZM/A	Incase	Incase Staple Backpack – Clay/Black (CL55562)	59.95
HHS62ZM/A		Incase Staple Backpack – Heather Blue/Black (CL55582)	59.95
HHS22ZM/A	Incase	Incase Staple Backpack – Metric Camo/Black (CL55563)	59.95
H9971ZM/A	Speck	Speck SmartShell for MacBook Pro Retina 15" - Clear (SPK-A1634)	49.95
		•	49.95
	Speck	Speck SmartShell MacBook Air 13" - Clear (SPK-A2398)	
HGRZ2ZM/A	STM	STM Ace Shoulder Strap 10 pack for STM Ace Small 11" and 13" MacBook Bag (stm-916-090Z-01)	27.95
HGRY2ZM/A		STM Ace Small Bag for 11" and 13" MacBook - Black (stm-112-087M-02)	24.95
		5	
	STM	STM Alley Small Shoulder Bag for MacBook Air 11" & 13" (fits up to 13" MacBook Pro)-Carbon (0513-01)	39.95
HHJL2ZM/A	STM	STM dux case for MacBook Air 11" - Snap On Clear/Black (stm-122-094K-01)	49.95
HHJM2ZM/A		STM dux case for MacBook Air 13" - Snap On Clear/Black (stm-122-094M-01)	49.95
HD594ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap Case for 11-inch MacBook Air - Purple (T21-3260)	99.95
HD595ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap Case for 13-inch MacBook Air - Purple (T21-3263)	99.95
	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap Case for 13-inch MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Purple (T21-3269)	99.95
HD597ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap Case for 13-inch MacBook Pro3 - Purple (T21-3266)	99.95
	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap Case for 15-inch MacBook Pro with Retina Display - Purple (T21-3275)	99.95
HD581ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 11" - Clear (T21-5065)	99.95
	Tech21		99.95
		Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 11" - Pink (T21-5084)	
HD576ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 13" - Black (T21-5066)	99.95
HD582ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 13" - Clear (T21-5067)	99.95
	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 13" - Pink (T21-5086)	99.95
HD577ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" - Black (T21-5068)	99.95
		Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" - Clear (T21-5069)	99.95
	Tech21		
HD589ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" - Pink (T21-5088)	99.95
HD579ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" w/Retina - Black (T21-5070)	99.95
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

UD504704/D	T 121		00.05
HD584ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" w/Retina - Clear (T21-5071)	99.95
HD591ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 13" w/Retina - Pink (T21-5090)	99.95
HD580ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 15" w/Retina - Black (T21-5072)	99.95
HD585ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 15" w/Retina - Clear (T21-5073)	99.95
HD592ZM/B	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Pro 15" w/Retina - Pink (T21-5092)	99.95
HJ2P2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 11" Gauntlet 3.0 Envelope Case for MacBook Air - Black (TGEE2250BLACK)	49.95
HF2A2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 11" Stravan Sleeve for MacBook - Dark Gray (TSAS111GRAY)	49.95
HJ2T2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Attaché Case for MacBook Pro - Black (TGAE2253BLACK)	79.95
HJ2Q2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Envelope Case for MacBook Air - Black (TGEE2251BLACK)	49.95
HJ2R2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (TGSE2253BLACK)	49.95
HJ2S2ZM/A	Thule	Thule 13" Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for MacBook Pro - Black (TGSE2254BLACK)	49.95
HG4R2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Crossover 32 Liter Backpackfits up to 15" MacBook - Black (TCBP-417 BLACK)	129.95
HHTM2ZM/A	Thule	Thule EnRoute Duo 2 Daypack - Black (TEDDA215BLACK)	99.95
HJ2U2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Attaché Case for MacBook Pro - Black (TGAE2254BLACK)	79.95
HHTN2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Paramount 29L Daypack - Black (TFDP-115BLACK)	149.95
HFDR2ZM/A	Thule	Thule Stravan Backpack for MacBook Pro fits up to 15" MacBook - Dark Shadow (TSBP-115DARK SHADOW)	99.95
HD973VC/A	Timbuk2	Timbuk2 Spire 15" Backpack - Black (306-3-2001)	99.95
HHUT2ZM/A	Under Armour	Under Armour Alumni Backpack - Black (1264997-001)	79.95
HHUU2ZM/A	Under Armour	Under Armour Alumni Backpack - Grey (1264997-040)	79.95
HHUV2ZM/A	Under Armour	Under Armour Assist Backpack - Black (1265715-001)	49.95
HHUW2ZM/A	Under Armour	Under Armour Assist Backpack - Grey (1265715-040)	49.95

Cables

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price	
HH3G2VC/A	Aevoe	Moshi Ultra-thin Active HDMI Cable (23 ft./7 m) (99MO023121)		49.95
HGSK2VC/A		Moshi USB 3.0 to Gigabit Ethernet Adapter (99MO023209)		34.95
HA866VC/A		Moshi USB to Ethernet Adapter (99MO023204)		29.95
TW977LL/A		Belkin 14' CAT5e Ethernet Patch Cable - Black (poly bag) (A3L791b14-BLK-S)		9.95
HHM02ZM/A	Belkin	Belkin 2.1-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable (3 m/9.8 ft.) - White (F8J170yw3M-APL)		29.95
HHM42ZM/A		Belkin 3.5mm Flat Right Angle Mini Stereo Cable (1 m/3.3 ft.) - White (AV10159yw1M-APL)		19.95
HHM32ZM/A		Belkin 3.5mm Right Angle Mini Stereo Cable (2 m/6.6 ft.) - White (AV10160yw2M-APL)		19.95
HB414ZM/A		Belkin 30-Pin ChargeSync Cable (2 m/6.6 ft.) White (F8J041yw2MWHT-P)		24.95
HFSS2ZM/A		Belkin 4 ft./1.2 m Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Gold (F8J144bt04-GLD)		29.95
HFSR2ZM/A		Belkin 4 ft./1.2 m Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Grey (F8J144bt04-GRY)		29.95
HFST2ZM/A		Belkin 4 ft./1.2 m Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Silver (F8J144bt04-SLV)		29.95
HHLN2ZM/A		Belkin 4K Mini DisplayPort to HDMI Adapter - White (F2CD078ywAPL)		34.95
HHLY2ZM/A		Belkin 4K Mini DisplayPort to HDMI Cable (2 m/6.5 ft.) - White (F2CD077yw2M-APL)		44.95
HHLZ2ZM/A		Belkin 4K Mini DisplayPort to HDMI Cable (4 m/13 ft.) - White (F2CD077yw4M-APL)		59.95
HFSU2ZM/A		Belkin 6 in/15.2 cm Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Gold (F8J144bt06INGLD)		24.95
HFSV2ZM/A		Belkin 6 in/15.2 cm Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Grey (F8J144bt06INGRY)		24.95
HFSW2ZM/A		Belkin 6 in /15.2 cm Metallic 2.4-Amp Lightning to USB Charge/Sync Cable-Silver (F8J144bt06INSLV)		24.95
HB561ZM/A		Belkin 6" ChargeSync Cable Kit (Lightning/Micro-USB/30-pin) (F8J068yw06INWHT)		34.95
HB561ZM/A		Belkin 6" ChargeSync Cable Kit (Lightning/Micro-USB/30-pin) (F8J068yw06INWHT)		34.95
HHM22ZM/A		Belkin Audio Splitter (3.5mm-M/2x3.5mm-F) - White (AV10157ywAPL)		19.95
HHLV2ZM/A		Belkin CAT6 Ethernet Cable (2 m/6.6 ft.) - White (F2CP012yw2M-APL)		19.95
H7183VC/A		Belkin Coiled Mini Stereo Cable 3' (AV10038tt03APLP)		19.95
HHLX2ZM/A		Belkin FireWire 800 9/9-Pin Cable + 9/4-Pin Adapter - White (F3N421yw2M-APL)		39.95
HHLW2ZM/A		Belkin FireWire 800/400 9-Pin/6-Pin Cable -White (F3N422yw2M-APL)		29.95
HHM62ZM/A		Belkin HDMI to DVI-D Cable (2 m/6.6 ft.) - White (AV10161yw2M-APL)		29.95
HHM12ZM/A		Belkin Micro-USB to USB Cable with Lightning Adapter - White (F8J169yw1M-APL)		24.95
HHM52ZM/A		Belkin RCA Stereo Cable (2 m/6.6 ft.) - White (AV10163yw2M-APL)		19.95
HC219VC/A		Belkin Swivel Charger + Lightning ChargeSync Cable White (F8J032tt04-WHT)		39.95
HC977ZM/A		Belkin TuneBase Hands-Free Direct with Lightning Connector (F8J037bt)		69.95
HC977ZM/A		Belkin TuneBase Hands-Free Direct with Lightning Connector (F8J037bt)		69.95
HD666VC/A		Belkin TuneCast Auto Live Hands-Free (with Lightning Connector) (F8J055tt)		69.95
HHLE2ZM/A		Belkin Ultra-thin HDMI Cable (5 m/16.4 ft.) - Black (AV10162yw5M-APL)		49.95
	Belkin	Belkin VGA/SVGA 6' cable (HDDB15M/M)		9.95
H8347ZM/A	Bluelounge	Bluelounge CableDrops Cable Tidy Pack (6) - White (CD-WH)		9,95
	Bretford	Bretford Multi-pack 10 for Carts PureCharge / PowerSync+ Lightning to USB cables -10" (HHT52LL/A)		199.95
HB205ZM/A	Corning Cables	Thunderbolt 100 ft./30 m Optical Cable by Corning (AOC-MMS4CTP030M20)		659.95
	Corning Cables	Thunderbolt 18 ft./5.5 m Optical Cable by Corning (AOC-MMS4CVP5-5M20)		179.95
HF6S2ZM/A	Corning Cables	Thunderbolt 200 ft/60 m Optical Cable by Corning (AOC-MMS4CTP060M20)		1299.95
HH2Y2VC/A	Cozy Industries	CozyCollection Cable Adapter Ties (CCOL-APL-1)		19.95
HG362LL/A	Flir	FLIR ONE Thermal Imager for iPhone 5s (435-0001-01-00)		149.95
H9139VC/B	Kanex	Kanex Airplay Mirroring for VGA v2 (ATVPROX)		49.95
HGC82ZM/A	Kanex	Kanex Thunderbolt to eSATA + USB 3.0 Adapter (KTU10)		79.95
HGK92ZM/A	Kanex	Kanex Thunderbolt-to-Gigabit Ethernet + USB 3.0 Adapter (KTU20)		79.95
HF100ZM/A	Kensington	Kensington International Plug Adapter with Dual USB Charging Ports (K38120WW)		29.95
HFRB2ZM/A		mophie Memory Flex USB-to-Lightning Cable - Black (2846_USB-LTG-4IN-BLK)		24.95
HFRC2ZM/A		mophie Memory Flex USB-to-Lightning Cable - Blue (2844_USB-LTG-4IN-BLU)		24.95
	mophie	mophie Memory Flex USB-to-Lightning Cable - Pink (2845_USB-LTG-4IN-DPNK)		24.95
HG0S2ZM/A		mophie Premium Flat Lightning-to-USB Cable (3 m/9.8 ft.) - Black (2138_USB-LTG-3-BLK)		34.95
HFJZ2ZM/A		mophie USB Cable Travel Kit (2130_USB-TK-1-BLK)		39.95
HGWL2ZM/A		Native Union BELT Lightning-to-USB Cable (BELT-L-ZEB-2)		24.95
HGWM2ZM/A		Native Union BELT XL Lightning-to-USB Cable (BELT-L-ZEB-3)		34.95
HGM32ZM/A	Native Union	Native Union KEY Lightning-to-USB Cable - Black/White (KEY-L-ZEB)		29.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List <u>September 22, 2015</u>

HGM52ZM/ANative UnionNative Union KEY Lightning-to-USB Cable - Coral (KEY-L-COR)HGM42ZM/ANative UnionNative Union KEY Lightning-to-USB Cable - Marine (KEY-L-MAR)HGW12ZM/ANative UnionNative Union NIGHT Cable - MarineHGW12ZM/ANative UnionNative Union NIGHT Cable - Red (NCABLE-L-RED)	29.95 29.95 39.95 39.95
---	----------------------------------

Part #	Manufacturer	Description Pric	e
H3860ZM/A	Belkin	Belkin Macbook Aluminum Stand (F5L083eb)	49.9
IA131LL/A	Bretford	Bretford Adjustable Clamp for MobilePro Desk Mounts (HA131LL/A)	74.
10817LL/A	Bretford	Bretford Adjustable Technology Cart	199.
Y173LL/A	Bretford	Bretford MobilePro Desk Mount	179
Y174LL/A	Bretford	Bretford MobilePro Desk Mount Combo	239
J540LL/A	Bretford	MobilePro Adjustable Wall Mount (BDM28)	139.
IE405LL/B	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Cart 40 for iPad and iPad mini (Lightning)(Assembled) - The new Bretford PowerSync Cart is designed to charge, sync, secure and transport up to 40 iPad devices or iPad mini devices featuring the Lightning connector (pre- installed). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2999.
IB716LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Cart 30 for iPad (Lightning) (Assembled) - The Bretford PowerSync Cart is designed to charge, sync, secure and transport up to 30 iPad devices or iPad mini devices featuring the Lightning connector (pre-installed). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2799.
HE407LL/B	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Cart 20 for iPad and iPad mini (Lightning)(Assembled) - The new Bretford PowerSync Cart is designed to charge, sync, secure and transport up to 20 iPad devices or iPad mini devices featuring the Lightning connector (pre- installed). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2399.
HB719LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Roller 20 for iPad mini (Lightning). Designed to follow you anywhere, the PowerSync Roller Case for iPad mini allows you to carry 20 iPad mini devices. Cables included (storing, charging and syncing). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2099.
HB718LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Roller 10 for iPad (Lightning). Designed to follow you anywhere, the PowerSync Roller Case for iPad allows you to carry 10 iPad devices. Cables included (storing, charging and syncing). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	1399.
IC817LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync D20 (Assembled). The D20 offers easy access to 20 USB ports, each of which provides full-rate charging for the iPad Air , iPod touch 5th Gen and iPhone 5/5s/5c or a combination of any iOS device (charging and syncing). Ships with Lightning dock-connecting USB cable. SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	1299.
IE406LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Station 20 for iPad and iPad mini (Assembled). Provides full-rate charging for a combination of any iOS device (storing, charging and syncing). Ships with Lightning dock-connecting USB cable. SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	1899
HB717LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Tray for iPad (Lightning) (Assembled) - The new Bretford PowerSync Tray is designed to charge, sync, secure and transport up to 10 iPad with Retina display devices or iPad mini devices featuring the Lightning connector (pre- installed). SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	1199.
HC131VC/A	Bretford	Bretford Mobility Cart 42 for iPad and iPad mini (charge-only). Designed for iPad and iPad mini provides charging, security, transport, and storage for up to 42 devices. Bretford cables and adaptors NOT included CHARGING ONLY . http://apple.bretford.com/	1949.
IGFM2LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PureCharge Cart 40 for iPad and iPad mini - Lightning (charge-only). The PureCharge Cart [™] 40 is part of the first family of charge-only solutions that are ready to go without the need to add cables or power adapters included with your devices. CHARGING ONLY . http://apple.bretford.com/	2199.
IGFN2LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PureCharge Cart 20 for iPad and iPad mini - Lightning (charge-only). The PureCharge Cart™ 20 is part of the first family of charge-only solutions that are ready to go without the need to add cables or power adapters included with your devices. CHARGING ONLY . http://apple.bretford.com/	1699
łGFP2LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PureCharge Station 20 for iPad and iPad mini - Lightning (charge-only). The PureCharge Station™ 20 is part of the first family of charge-only solutions that are ready to go without the need to add cables or power adapters included with your devices. CHARGING ONLY. http://apple.bretford.com/	1199
HGFQ2LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PureCharge Station 10 for iPad and iPad mini - Lightning (charge-only). The PureCharge Station [™] 10 is part of the first family of charge-only solutions that are ready to go without the need to add cables or power adapters included with your devices. CHARGING ONLY. http://apple.bretford.com/	699

		🏟 Apple Inc.	
		K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only	
		Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price Lis September 22, 2015	st
HGVA2LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerRack for iPad and iPad mini (Assembled). Designed for iPad®, and compatible with iPhone and iPod touch, the Bretford PowerRack neatly stores and charges up to 10 devices (cables not included). CHARGING ONLY	399.95
		http://apple.bretford.com/	
HD361LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Cart 40 for iPod (Lightning) (Assembled) - Desigend for iPod touch to sync, charge, and secure up to 40 iPod devices. Ships with Lightning dock-connecting USB cable for iPod touch 5th Gen. players. SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2499.95
H3635LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Cart 30 for iPad 2 (30-pin connector cable)(Assembled) - capable of storing, charging and syncing up to 30 iPad devices. Ships with pre-installed 30-pin dock-connecting USB cables. SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	2599.95
H3634LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerSync Tray for iPad 2 (30-pin connector cable) - capable of storing, charging and syncing up to 10 devices at once (2.1A DC per device). Ships fully assembled, including 30-pin dock connector cables pre-installed. SYNC & CHARGE. http://apple.bretford.com/	999.95
H7028LL/A	Bretford	Bretford PowerRack for iPad 2 (30-pin) (Assembled). Designed for iPad®, and compatible with iPhone and iPod touch, the Bretford PowerRack for iPad 2 neatly stores and charges up to 10 devices. Ships with 30-pin dock-connecting USB cable Compatible with the Lightning connector cable not included. CHARGING ONLY http://apple.bretford.com/	499.95
TX323LL/A	Bretford	Bretford Mobility Cart 30 for MacBook Air and MacBook Pro (charge-only) (Assembled) - for storing and charging up to 30 devices (any combination of Apple notebook computers, iPad 2 or iPad with Retina display). CHARGING ONLY. For MacBook for more information visit Bretford's website: http://apple.bretford.com/	1799.95
TX322LL/A	Bretford	Bretford Mobility Cart 20 for MacBook Air and MacBook Pro (charge-only) (Assembled) - for storing and charging up to 20 devices (any combination of Apple notebook computers, iPad 2 or iPad with Retina display). CHARGING ONLY. For MacBook for more information visit Bretford's website: http://apple.bretford.com/	1599.95
HHT52LL/A	Bretford	Bretford Multi-pack 10 for PureCharge / PowerSync+ Lightning to USB cables -10" for the PureCharge and PowerSync Carts	199.95
HHJB2ZM/A		Compulocks Security Mount Enclosure for Mac mini (APLMMEN76CL)	74.95
HHJA2ZM/A		Compulocks Security Mount for Apple TV (APLATVEN73)	54.95
TV273LL/A HE330VC/A		Ergotron MX Desk Mount Arm 30" Silver (45-214-026) Ergotron WorkFit-A Sit-Stand Workstation (24-414-227)	169.95 579.95
HE329VC/A		Ergotron WorkFit-P Sit-Stand Workstation (24-414-227)	299.95
HGRB2ZM/A		GoPro 3-Way Mount Grip/Arm/Tripod (AFAEM-001)	69.95
HGRA2ZM/A		GoPro Chesty Chest Mount Strap (GCHM30-001)	39.95
HHGR2ZM/A		GoPro Head Strap + QuickClip (ACHOM-001)	19.95
HE816LL/A		H-Squared Air Mount for AirPort Extreme and Time Capsule (HSQ-AIRMOUNT-AC)	44.95
HE822LL/A H6267LL/A	H-Squared H-Squared	H-Squared Air Mount for AirPort Extreme and Time Capsule (HSQ-AIRMOUNT-EXPRESS)	29.95 29.95
HH2G2LL/A		H-Squared tvTray for Apple TV - Mount the Apple TV (TVTRAY-X) Innovelis TotalMount Mounting System for AirPort Express (TM-EXPRESS)	19.95
HH2H2LL/A		Innovelis TotalMount Mounting System for AirPort Extreme and Time Capsule (TM-EXTREME-LARGE)	24.95
HGHN2LL/A	Innovelis	TotalMount TV Mount for Apple TV (TM-APPLETV-SHRH)	19.95
H5003VC/A		Just Mobile Lazy Couch Stand for iPad and MacBook Pro (LC-200)	19.95
HH062ZM/A	0	Kensington POS Kick Stand - Black (K38120WW) Leglar Charge EVO 40 Cost for iPod - Strag and Charge (LNC2241 A) (Lightning Connector Cohles Included) (Assembled)	24.95 3499.95
HGRV2LL/A	Lockincharge	LocknCharge EVO 40 Cart for iPad – Sync and Charge (LNC3241-A) - (Lightning Connector Cables Included) (Assembled). The LocknCharge EVO 40 Cart Sync and Charge for iPad, iPad Air and iPad mini, provides the ultimate in protection, modularity, mobility, comfort and security while syncing and charging up to 40 iPad devices. SYNC & CHARGE. http://www.lockncharge.com	3499.93
HGRW2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge iQ 30 Cart for iPad and iPad mini - Sync and Charge (LNC7300-A) - (Lightning Connector Cables Included) (Assembled). Sync, charge, store , secure and transport up to 30 iPad, iPad Air and iPad mini devices. SYNC & CHARGE. http://www.lockncharge.com	2799.95
HGRX2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge iQ 16 Sync Charge Box for iOS Devices (LNC7001) - (Lightning Connector Cables Included). LocknCharge's iQ 16 Sync Charge Box is a mobile, hand-held unit that enables syncing and charging of up to 16 iPad, iPad Air, iPad mini and other iOS devices. SYNC & CHARGE. http://www.lockncharge.com	999.95
HGRU2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge EVO 40 Cart for iPad - CHARGE ONLY (LNC4000-A) - Cables not inclued (Assembled). The LocknCharge, EVO 40 Cart Charge Only provides the ultimate in protection, mobility, comfort and security while simultaneously charging up to 40 iPad devices. http://www.lockncharge.com	1799.95
HJ9E2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge iQ 10 Charging Station with Lightning Cables for iPad (LNC7121A)	799.95
HJ9F2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge iQ 10 Sync Charge Station with Lightning Cables for iPad (LNC7120A)	999.95

Č Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List <u>September 22, 2015</u>

HGV92LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge FUYL [™] Cell Locker Cube with electronic Digilock® installed (Assembled) - store, charge and secure your MacBook Air, MacBook Pro, iPad and any iOS device (120 Volt/15 amp power outlet and 5 Volt/2.1 amp 2 USB charging ports). See the companion product H8674LL/A LocknCharge FUYL [™] Cell Pedestal (Assembled) - designed for stacking FUYL [™] Cell Locker Cubes (LNC3107). CHARGE ONLY. http://www.lockncharge.com	1599.95
H8674LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge FUYL [™] Cell Pedestal (Assembled) - designed for stacking FUYL [™] Cells. (LNC3107). Create a secure charging and storage facility by stacking FUYL[™] Cells on top of this pedestal. http://www.lockncharge.com	299.95
HHMF2LL/A	LocknCharge	LocknCharge Basket 8 Pack for iPad/ iPad mini - Various Colors (LNC7054-A) http://www.lockncharge.com	399.95
HGXE2LL/A	RainDesign	Rain Design iLevel2 Stand for MacBook (12031)	69.95
HHLK2ZM/A	RainDesign	Rain Design mBase Stand for 21.5" iMac (10043)	59.95
HHLL2ZM/A	RainDesign	Rain Design mBase Stand for 27" iMac (10044)	69.95
HGWC2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc for Mac Pro (12-1420)	59.95
HA242ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc for MacBook Pro V2 (12-1224)	49.95
HFHT2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc möd Vertical Stand for MacBook - Birch (12-1316)	59.95
HG002ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc möd Vertical Stand for MacBook- Espresso (12-1317)	59.95
HFZZ2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc möd Vertical Stand for MacBook- Walnut (12-1318)	59.95
H4649ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South Bookarc Stand for MacBook Air (12-1102)	39.95
	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise for iMac (12-1223)	79.95
HA244ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise for MacBook (12-1222)	69.95
HHHJ2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South ParcSlope for MacBook (12-1423)	49.95

Digital Cameras

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HH752ZM/A	Duece Entertainment	HISY Selfie Camera Remote - Turquiose (H260-T)	24.95
HH742ZM/A	Duece Entertainment	HISY Selfie Camera Remote - White (H260-W)	24.95
HH732ZM/A	Duece Entertainment	HISY Selfie Camera Remote- Black (H260-B)	24.95
HGSW2X/A	GoPro	GoPro HERO4 Black Edition Camera (CHDHX-401)	499.95
HJ0N2VC/A	GoPro	GoPro HERO4 Session Camera (CHDHS-101)	399.95
HGSV2X/A	GoPro	GoPro HERO4 Silver Edition Camera (CHDHY-401)	399.95
HHXP2LL/A	Nest Labs	Nest Cam Home Security Camera (NC1102ES)	199.95
HE420ZM/B	Premier	Olloclip 4-in-1 Lens System for iPhone 5/5s and iPod touch (5th Gen.) - Red/Black (OCEA-IPH5-FW2M-RB/B)	69.95
HHVY2ZM/A 1	Premier	Olloclip Active Lens for iPhone 6 / iPhone 6 Plus	99.95
HH582ZM/A	Premier	Olloclip Photo Lens for iPhone 6 and 6 Plus - Black/Silver (OCEA-IPH6-FW2M-SB)	79.95
HH712ZM/A	Premier	Olloclip Selfie 3-in-1 Photo Lens for iPhone 5/5s - Black	59.95
HHU32LL/A	Uniden	Uniden Wireless DVR HDD Video Surveillance System (WDVR4-2 HDD)	499.95
HH0T2ZM/A	Withings	Withings Home HD Video Camera (WBP02 03)	199.95

Headphones

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HG0T2VC/A	Aftershokz	AfterShokz Bluez 2 Wireless Headphones (AS500)	99.95
HH0E2LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP2 Activity Tracker - Black (JL03-0303AGD-US)	99.95
HHE02LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP2 Activity Tracker - Grey (JL03-0101CFI-US)	99.95
HHLS2ZM/A	Audeze	Audeze EL-8 Closed-Back Headphones (200-E8-1112-00)	699.95
HHLR2ZM/A	Audeze	Audeze EL-8 Open-Back Headphones(200-E8-1211-00)	699.95
TX014ZM/A	Audio Technica	Audio Technica ATH-FC700AWH Foldable Headphones - White (ATH-FC700AWH)	69.95
HHHQ2ZM/A	Bang & Olufsen	B&O PLAY BeoPlay H8 Wireless On-Ear Headphones - Argilla Bright (1642204)	499.95
HHHH2ZM/A	Bang & Olufsen	B&O PLAY BeoPlay H8 Wireless On-Ear Headphones - Grey Hazel (1642206)	499.95
HB991ZM/A	Bang & Olufsen	BeoPlay H6 Over-Ear Headphones by B&O Play - Black (1642001)	399.95
HB992ZM/A	Bang & Olufsen	BeoPlay H6 Over-Ear Headphones by B&O Play - Camel (1642003)	399.95
HHSD2VC/A	Belkin	Belkin YourType Bluetooth Wireless Keypad v2 (F8T068ttAPL)	49.95
HHGM2ZM/A	Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Mo-Fi Headphones (7020)	349.95
HF139VC/A	BlueAnt Wireless	BlueAnt PUMP HD Wireless Bluetooth Waterproof Headphones - Black (PUMP-BK)	99.95
HF140VC/A	BlueAnt Wireless	BlueAnt PUMP HD Wireless Bluetooth Waterproof Headphones - Ice/green (PUMP-GI)	99.95
HGKH2ZM/A	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins C5 Series 2 In-Ear Headphones - Black (FP35963)	189.95
HB920VC/A	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins P3 Mobile Headphone Blue (FP35408)	199.95
HGKR2ZM/A	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins P5 Series 2 Mobile Headphones - Black (FP36471)	299.95
HHVD2ZM/A	Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins P5 Wireless Headphones - Black (FP37443)	399.95
HHLT2LL/A	iDevices	iGrill2 Smart Grilling Thermometer (IGR0009)	99.95
HB234VC/A	Jaybird	Jaybird Bluebuds X BT Buds Headphones - Black (BBX1MB)	169.95
HB235VC/A	Jaybird	Jaybird Bluebuds X BT Buds Headphones - White (BBX1SW)	169.95
HC356VC/A	Jaybird	JayBird Freedom Sprint Bluetooth Headphones Storm White (JF4MSW)	99.95
HH1Q2ZM/A	Just Mobile	Just Mobile HeadStand Deluxe Headphone Stand - Black (HS-100BK)	49.95
HH1P2ZM/A	Just Mobile	Just Mobile HeadStand Deluxe Headphone Stand - Silver (HS-100)	49.95
H9832ZM/A	Kidz Gear	KIDZ GEAR Volume Limiting Headphone for Elementary School Children - Blue (CH116AP04)	29.95
HH7J2LL/A	Kidz Gear	KIDZ GEAR Volume Limiting Headphone for Elementary School Children - Grey (CH68KG01)	19.95
H9831ZM/A	Kidz Gear	KIDZ GEAR Volume Limiting Headphone for Elementary School Children - Orange (CH116AP03)	29.95
H9833ZM/A	Kidz Gear	KIDZ GEAR Volume Limiting Headphone for Elementary School Children - Pink (CH116AP02)	29.95
HHV42LL/A	Lutron	Lutron Caséta Wireless In-Wall Light Dimmer with Remote - White (P-PKG1W-WH)	59.95
HHV52LL/A	Lutron	Lutron Caséta Wireless Plug-In Lamp Dimmer with Remote - White (P-PKG1P-WH)	59.95
HHV62LL/A	Lutron	Lutron Caséta Wireless Smart Lighting In-Wall Dimmer Kit (HomeKit-enabled) White/Bridge (P-BDG-PKG2W)	229.95
HHV32LL/A	Lutron	Lutron Caséta Wireless Smart Lighting Plug-in Lamp Dimmer Kit (HomeKit-enabled) White/Bridge (P-BDG-PKG2P)	229.95
HH2N2VC/A	Master and Dynamic	Master & Dynamic MH30 On-Ear Headphones - Black (MH30G1)	349.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only

Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HH2P2VC/A	Master and Dynamic	Master & Dynamic MH30 On-Ear Headphones - Brown (MH30S2)	349.95
HH2M2VC/A	Master and Dynamic	Master & Dynamic MH40 Over-Ear Headphones - Brown (MH40S2)	399.95
HH2L2VC/A	Master and Dynamic	Master & Dynamic MH40 Over-Ear Headphones - Gunmetal/Black (MH40G1)	399.95
HH002ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot Zik 2.0 Bluetooth Headphones - White (PF561001)	399.95
HHLD2VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue Go (798835)	99.95
HFFB2VC/A	Plantronics	Plantronics BackBeat FIT Wireless Stereo Headphones - Blue/Black (201900-01)	129.95
HG0F2VC/A	Plantronics	Plantronics Voyager Edge Bluetooth Headset - Black (201010-75)	129.95
HG0G2VC/A	Plantronics	Plantronics Voyager Edge Bluetooth Headset - White (201020-75)	129.95
HA315VC/A	Plantronics	Plantronics Voyager Legend Bluetooth Headset (88938-01)	99.95
HGLH2ZM/A	RHA	RHA MA450i Noise Isolating In-Ear Headphones with Mic - Black (201018-MA450i Black)	49.95
HGLJ2ZM/A	RHA	RHA T10i High-Fidelity In-Ear Headphones - Black (202010-T10i)	199.95
HGVE2ZM/A	yurbuds	yurbuds Powered by JBL Focus 400 Sport Headphones - Black (YBIMFOCU04BLK)	49.95
HGVG2ZM/A	yurbuds	yurbuds Powered by JBL Inspire 400 for Women Headphones - Aqua White (YBWNINSP04ANW)	49.95
HGVL2ZM/A	yurbuds	yurbuds Powered by JBL Leap Wireless for Women Headphones - Aqu (YBWNLEAP01ANW)	99.95
HGVC2ZM/A	yurbuds	yurbuds Powered by JBL Liberty Wireless Headphones - Black (YBIMLIBE01BLK)	99.95
H6706VC/A	Zound Industries	Marshall Major FX over the ear Headphones - Black (4090972)	99.95
HE517VC/A	Zound Industries	Marshall Monitor FX Headphones -Black (4090810)	199.95
HGVW2VC/A	Zound Industries	Marshall Woburn Speaker - Black (4090963)	599.95

Input Devices

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HFZW2ZM/A	Adaptics	Drop the Connected Kitchen Scale (D600A)	99.95
HFQQ2ZM/A	adidas	adidas miCoach SMART BALL - Soccor Ball (G83963)	199.95
HGY82LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP MOVE Fitness Tracker - Black Burst (JL06-03B03-US)	49.95
HGY92LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP MOVE Fitness Tracker - Blue Burst (JL06-06B01-US)	49.95
HGYC2LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP MOVE Fitness Tracker - Ruby Rose (JL06-02A02-US)	49.95
HGYB2LL/A	Aliph	Jawbone UP MOVE Fitness Tracker - Slate Rose (JL06-13A04-US)	49.95
HFEC2VC/A	Anki	Anki DRIVE Expansion Car (CORAX) (000-00013)	49.95
HFED2VC/A	Anki	Anki DRIVE Expansion Car (HADION) (000-00017)	49.95
HFEE2VC/A		Anki DRIVE Track (CROSSROADS) (000-00007	49.95
	Arccos Golf	Arccos Golf Tracking System (PT-2028)	299.95
HFCZ2LL/A	Belkin	Belkin Secure Wired Keyboard for iPad 2 (30-pin) (B2B114) - Wired Keyboard	49.95
HFD02LL/A	Belkin	Belkin Secure Wired Keyboard for iPad Air and Retnia display (Lightning) (B2B115) - Wired Keyboard	59.95
	Belkin	Belkin Wired Keyboard with Stand for iPad (30-pin) - (B2B131)	59.95
HH7H2LL/A	Belkin	Belkin Wired Keyboard with Stand for iPad (Lightning Connector) - (B2B130)	69.95
HH992LL/A	Belkin	Belkin Wired Lightning Keyboard 10-pack Specially Priced for Education (B2B124-10-APL) - Wired Keyboard	499.95
HD389VC/A	Belkin	Belkin YourType Bluetooth Wireless Keypad (F8T067tt)	49.95
HD389VC/A	Belkin	Belkin YourType Bluetooth Wireless Keypad (F8T067tt)	49.95
HH1K2LL/B	Ecobee	ecobea Smart Wi-Fi Thermostat (EB-STATE3-02)	249.95
HHVK2ZM/A		Elgato Eve Room Sensor (10027801)	79.95
HHVJ2ZM/A	0	Elgato Eve Weather Sensor (10027800)	49.95
HHVG2ZM/A		FiftyThree Pencil Stylus - Gold v2 (53PA12)	59.95
HHVE2ZM/A		FiftyThree Pencil Stylus - Graphite v2 (53PA08)	49.95
HHVF2ZM/A		FiftyThree Pencil Stylus - Walnut v2 (53PW06)	59.95
HHYP2VC/A HE992LL/A	iDevices	Gamevice Controller for iPad mini (GV141)	99.95 79.95
HGK42ZM/A		iDevices Kitchen Thermometer (IKT0002) iBaby Monitor M6 (M6)	199.95
HJ152ZM/A	iHealth Lab	iHealth Wireless Blood Glucometer with 50 Test Strips (BG5)	39.95
H0837LL/A	Kensington	Kensington Orbit Trackball w/Scroll (K72337)	39.95
TK703LL/A	Kensington	Kensington Wireless Presentation Remote - w/o Laser (K33373US)	49.95
HH082LL/A	Kinsa	Kinsa Smart Thermometer (KSA-003)	29.95
HE301ZM/A	Livescribe	Livescribe 3 Smartpen (APX-00016)	149.95
HE043ZM/A	Livescribe	Livescribe 3 Smartpen Pro Edition (APX-00017)	199.95
H7987LL/A	Logic Keyboard	Logickeyboard Final Cut Pro X Shortcut Keyboard(LKBA-FCPX10-AM89-US)	119.95
HB418LL/A	Logitech	Logitech BT Illuminated Keyboard (920-004161)	99.95
H6621LL/A	Logitech	Logitech m510 Wireless Laser Mouse (910-001822)	39.95
TX452VC/A	Logitech	Logitech Performance Mouse MX - Black (910-001105)	99.95
TU134LL/A	Logitech	Logitech TrackMan Marble Mouse	29.95
HF9C2VC/A	Logitech	Logitech Ultrathin Touch Wireless Mouse for Mac T631 - White (910-003856)	59.95
HG222VC/A	Logitech	Logitech Wired LT Keyboard for iPad iPad Air and Retina display (v2) (Lightning) - Wired Keyboard	59.95
H7332LL/A	Logitech	Logitech Wireless Solar Keyboard Gray (920-003472)	59.95
H6714VC/A	Logitech	Logitech Wireless Trackball M570 (910-001799)	59.95
	Macally	Macally iKey30II Wired iPad Keyboard with (30-pin) Connector (IKEY30II) - Wired Keyboard	59.95
HGL12VC/A	Macally	Macally iKeyLTII Wired iPad Keyboard with Lightning Connector (IKEYLTII) - Wired Keyboard	59.95
H9440VC/A	Mattel	Mattel Apptivity Hotwheels 2-pk R/GR (BCR64)	19.95
HJ0M2ZM/A	Misfit	Misfit Speedo Shine Sleep and Activity Monitor (SH0AZB)	79.95
H6731ZM/A	Mobee	Mobee Magic Bar for Wireless Keyboard (MO3212)	39.95
H4825ZM/B	Mobee	Mobee Magic Charger for Apple Magic Mouse (MO2212A)	39.95
HJ4R2VC/A	Orbotix	BB-8 App-Enabled Droid by Sphero (R001ROW)	149.95
HGP72ZM/A	Orbotix	Orbotix Ollie Robot (1B01APW)	99.95
HJ2A2LL/A	Orbotix	Orbotix Sphero Education - 12 - pack (EDU002) Specially Priced for Education	1199.95
HHTK2LL/A	Orbotix	Sphero Darkside Ollie - Black (1B01BV3)	129.95
HH4V2VC/A	Parrot	Parrot Bebop Drone - Blue (PF722001)	499.95
HGU42LL/A	PayPal	PayPal Here Card Reader V2.0 (RTSWBB04US)	14.95
HD230VC/B	Philips Lighting	Philips Friends of Hue Bloom Lamp (259515)	79.95
	Philips Lighting		19.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HFV02VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue Lux Starter Pack (433706)	79.95
HGP62VC/A	Rachio	Rachio Iro 16-Zone Smart Sprinkler Controller (16ZULW)	299.95
HGP52VC/A	Rachio	Rachio Iro 8-Zone Smart Sprinkler Controller (8ZULW)	249.95
HH5Z2LL/A	ResMed	S+ by ResMed Sleep Monitor (22102)	149.95
HH4N2VC/A		Sengled Pulse Dimmable LED Light with Wireless JBL Bluetooth Speakers (Pair) - White (C01-BR30MSW)	169.95
HG1N2VC/A	Silverlit	Silverlit Interactive Bluetooth Remote Control LaFerrari Car - Red (86069)	79.95
HH6V2LL/A	Socket Mobile	Socket Mobile CHS 7Ci 1D Bluetooth Barcode Scanner - Grey	249.95
HH6Z2LL/A	Socket Mobile	Socket Mobile CHS 7Mi Bluetooth Laser Barcode Scanner - Gray	369.95
HH6W2LL/A	Socket Mobile	Socket Mobile CHS 7Qi 2D/1D Bluetooth Barcode Scanner - Grey	479.95
HF562LL/B	Square	Square Reader	9.95
HGXD2VC/A	SteelSeries	SteelSeries Stratus XL Wireless Gaming Controller (69026)	69.95
HHGK2LL/A	Swaive	Swaive Thermometer (SWT1A)	99.95
H3443ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South MagicWand Connects Magic Trackpad to Apple Wireless Keyboard (12-1101)	29.95
H2312LL/A	Tx Systems	Tx Systems SCM SCR3500 Smart Card Reader (SCR3500)	29.95
HE002LL/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pen and Touch Tablet - Medium (CTH680)	199.95
HD568LL/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pen and Touch Tablet - Small (CTH480)	99.95
HG582VC/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pen and Touch Tablet Special Edition - Medium (PTH651SE)	399.95
HD570LL/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pro Pen and Touch Tablet - Large (PTH851)	499.95
HD569LL/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pro Pen and Touch Tablet - Medium (PTH651)	349.95
HE003LL/A	WACOM	Wacom Intuos Pro Pen and Touch Tablet - Small (PTH451)	249.95
HC262ZM/A	Wahoo Fitness	Wahoo Fitness KICKR Bike Trainer (WFBKTRNR)	1099.95
HF9K2VC/A	Wahoo Fitness	Wahoo TICKR Heart Rate Monitor (WFBTHR02)	59.95
HF5D2VC/A	Wahoo Fitness	Wahoo TICKR X BT HR Monitor (WFBTHR02P)	99.95
HFDQ2ZM/A	Withings	Withings Aura Smart Sleep System (WAS01 02)	299.95
HB930ZM/A	Withings	Withings Smart Body Analyzer WS-50 - Black (70005701)	149.95
HFD12ZM/A	Withings	Withings Smart Body WS-50 White (70024801)	149.95
HF047ZM/A	Withings	Withings Wireless Blood Pressure Monitor (70028601)	129.95
HH7S2VC/A	WowWee	WowWee MiP Robot - White (821)	99.95
HE542ZM/A	Zepp Technology	Zepp Baseball Swing Analyzer (ZA1B1NA)	149.95
HE543ZM/A	Zepp Technology	Zepp Golf Swing Analyzer (ZA1G1NA)	149.95
HE541ZM/A	Zepp Technology	Zepp Tennis Swing Analyzer (ZA1T1NA)	149.95

iPad Accessories

iPad Acces			
Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HH0N2VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Dual Charging Dock (Lightning/30-Pin) (F8J136tt)	79.95
HH0M2VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Dual Lightning Charging Dock (F8J135tt)	99.95
HD786ZM/A	Belkin	Belkin Express Dock for iPad Dock (F8J088bt)	59.95
HGJ42VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Portable Tablet Stage Stand for iPad (B2B118)	99.95
HHJH2ZM/A	Belkin	Belkin Qode Ultimate Pro Keyboard Case for iPad Air 2 - White (F5L176ttWHT)	149.95
HGRM2ZM/A		Belkin Qode Ultimate Pro Keyboard for iPad Air - Black (F5L171ttBLK)	149.95
HD058VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Tablet Stage Stand + App for iPad (B2B054)	199.95
HH0L2VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Two-Port Swivel Charger + One Outlet (F8M102tt)	29.95
HC128LL/A	Cooler Master	Cooler Master Duo iPad Stand - Silver (R9-TPS-DUOSA-GP)	49.95
HF862ZM/A	Cooler Master	Cooler Master JAS mini Aluminum Stand for iPad mini and iPhone - Gold (R9-TPS-JSMG-GP)	29.95
HC127LL/A	Cooler Master	Cooler Master REN Stand for iPad - Silver (R9-TPS-RENSA-GP)	69.95
HJ3E2LL/A	DJI	DJI Phantom 3 Advanced Camera Drone for iOS devices (CP.PT.000160)	999.95
HJ3F2LL/A	DJI	DJI Phantom 3 Professional Camera Drone for iOS devices (CP.PT.000181)	1259.95
HG2Q2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Case and Stand for iPad Air - Tan (27305T)	59.95
HG2P2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Mini Case and Stand for iPad mini - Tan (27306T)	59.95
HG4S2ZM/A	Felix	Felix RoadShow Car Stand for iPad - Black (27120)	39.95
HGJ22LL/A	First Act	BlueFlame Four-Device Charging Station (BF3097K-US)	99.95
HGJ32PA/A	First Act	BlueFlame Four-Device Wall Charger 6.8A for iPad (BF3051K-US)	49.95
HGJ12PA/A	First Act	BlueFlame Two-Device Wall Charger 2.4A for iPad (BF3050K-US)	29.95
HJ112LL/A	GoldieBlox	GoldieBlox and the Movie Machine (BT005)	29.95
HHSV2ZM/A	Kidtellect	Kidtellect Tiggly Math for iPad (17710)	29.95
HHSU2ZM/A	Kidtellect	Kidtellect Tiggly Shapes for iPad (17700)	29.95
HHW72LL/A	Kidtellect	Kidtellect Tiggly Words Learning System for iPad (17720)	29.95
HHXC2ZM/A		Logitech Canvas Keyboard Case for iPad Air - Mars Red (920-007299)	99.95
HHX92ZM/A	0	Logitech Canvas Keyboard Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (920-007261)	99.95
HHXA2ZM/A		Logitech Canvas Keyboard Case for iPad Air 2 - Mars Red (920-007273)	99.95
HHXB2ZM/A	Logitech	Logitech Canvas Keyboard Case for iPad Air- Black (920-007287)	99.95
HH5S2PA/B	Logitech	Logitech Keys-To-Go Ultra-Portable Keyboard for iPad- Black (920-007636)	69.95
HH5T2PA/B	Logitech	Logitech Keys-To-Go Ultra-Portable Keyboard for iPad- Red (920-007637)	69.95
HFLF2PA/B	Logitech	Logitech Ultrathin Keyboard Cover for iPad Air - Space Gray (920-007686)	89.95
HFLD2PA/B	Logitech	Logitech Ultrathin Keyboard Cover Mini for iPad mini - Space Gray (920-007661)	89.95
HH872PA/B	Logitech	Logitech Ultrathin Magnetic Clip-On Keyboard Cover for iPad Air 2 - Space Gray (920-007658)	89.95
HG222VC/A	Logitech	Logitech Wired LT Keyboard for iPad v2 (Lightning) (920-006341)	59.95
H9496ZM/C	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Powerstation Duo External Battery - Black (3265_PWRSTION-DUO-BLK-A)	99.95
HA255ZM/C	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Powerstation Duo External Battery - White (3267_PWRSTION-DUO-WHT-A)	99.95
HA254ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Powerstation External Battery - White (2766_PWRSTION-WHT-A)	79.95
HE110ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Powerstation XL External Battery for iPad, iPhone, and iPod - Black (3273_PWRSTION-XL-BLK-A)	129.95
HC664ZM/A	mophie	mophie Powerstand Dual-Axis Docking and Power Charger for iPad - iPad Retina 4th gen (2425_PWRSTND-LTG-ALM)	149.95
H8121ZM/B	mophie	mophie powerstation (PRODUCT) - Red (2756_PWRSTION-RED-A)	79.95
HH122ZM/B	mophie	mophie powerstation plus 2x battery with Lightning connector (3281_PWRSTION-3CL-BLK-A)	79.95
HH132ZM/B	mophie	mophie powerstation plus 3x with Lightning connector (3282_PWRSTION-5CL-BLK-A)	99.95
H6095ZM/B	mophie	mophie Powerstation Pro- Black (2747_PWRSTION-PRO-BLK-A)	99.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

	Off Grid Solutions	WakaWaka Power+ Solar Charger - Black (WWP22/4CBS/ESF)	79.95
	Off Grid Solutions	WakaWaka Power+ Solar Charger - Yellow (WWP22/4CYS/ESF)	79.95
HE291ZM/A		Parrot AR.Drone 2.0 Power Edition Quadricopter Turquoise (PF721006)	369.95
HH4W2VC/A	Parrot	Parrot Bebop Drone Red (PF722000)	499.95
HH4Z2VC/A		Parrot Bebop Drone with Skycontroller Blue (PF725101)	899.95
HH4Y2VC/A	Parrot	Parrot Bebop Drone with Skycontroller Red (PF725100)	899.95
HG3R2ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot MiniDrones Jumping Sumo Robot - Black (PF724001)	159.95
HFQE2ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot MiniDrones Jumping Sumo Robot - White (PF724000)	159.95
HG3Q2ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot MiniDrones Rolling Spider Robot - Blue (PF72300)	99.95
HG3M2ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot MiniDrones Rolling Spider Robot - Red (PF723002)	99.95
HFQD2ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot MiniDrones Rolling Spider Robot - White (PF723000)	99.95
HHCF2VC/A	Silverlit	Silverlit Interactive Bluetooth Remote Control Mercedes SLS 1:16 Car (86074)	99.95
HHZK2LL/A	Solpro	Solpro Helios Smart External Battery Pack - Black (13-SPHE2-01)	119.95
HHZM2LL/A	Solpro	Solpro Helios Smart External Battery Pack - Orange (13-SPHE2-03)	119.95
HHZL2LL/A	Solpro	Solpro Helios Smart External Battery Pack - White (13-SPHE2-02)	119.95
HHWT2LL/A	Spire	Spire Mind and Body Tracker for iPhone and iPad (SP1)	149.95
HFM02LL/A	Square	Square Stand for iPad Air (A-PKG-0203)	99.95
HGYM2VC/A	Tangible Play	Osmo is an educational gaming system that works with your iPad (TP-OSMO-01)	79.95
HHXU2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Gold (T21-5041)	49.95
HHCC2VC/B	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 12000 Power & Lightning Charger - Black (527053)	109.95
HB781ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South BookArc Stand for iPad or iPad mini (12-1301)	29.95
HF4X2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South Compass 2 Stand for iPad & iPad Mini - Red (12-1315)	39.95
HF022ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South Compass 2 Stand for iPad for iPad/iPad Mini - Black (12-1314)	39.95
HF023ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South Compass 2 Stand for iPad for iPad/iPad Mini - Silver (12-1312)	39.95
HH4P2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise Deluxe Charging Stand for iPhone/iPad - Black (12-1422)	59.95
HH4R2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise Deluxe Charging Stand for iPhone/iPad - Gold (12-1436)	59.95
HH4Q2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise Deluxe Charging Stand for iPhone/iPad - Silver (12-1421)	59.95
HF6JKZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HiRise Stand for iPhone 5/5s and iPad mini - Black (12-1404)	34.95
HFHU2ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South HoverBar 3 Flexible Arm for iPad and iPad mini (12-1310)	99.95
HC808ZM/A	Ultimate Support	Ultimate Support HyperPad QR 5-in-1 Professional iPad Stand (17480)	69.95
HHRX2VC/A	Wonder Workshop	Wonder Workshop Dash and Dot Robot Pack (1-WD01-01)	229.95
HHRY2LL/A	Wonder Workshop	Wonder Workshop Wonder Accessory Pack(1-WC01-01)	99.95
	*		

iPad Cases

Part #	Manufacturer		rice
HF02ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made Ergo Book Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (AM36873-PWW)	59.9
IFM12ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made Ergo Book Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (AM36759)	59.9
IF035ZM/A		Acme Made Skinny Book Case for iPad Air - Black (AM36803)	49.9
IFXL2ZM/A		Acme Made Skinny Book Case for iPad Air - Poppy (AM36804)	49.9
ID955ZM/B	Acme Made	Acme Made Skinny Book Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (Box) (AM36805)	49.9
IFXK2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made Skinny Book Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Poppy (AM36806)	49.9
HCS2ZM/A	Brenthaven	Brenthaven BX2 Edge for iPad Air (2525000)	49.9
HBX2ZM/A	Evutec	Evutec Wood SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 - Black Apricot (AP-006-SI-WA5)	49.9
HDN2ZM/A	Evutec	Evutec Wood SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black Apricot (AP-655-SI-WA5)	49.9
IFDD2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Case and Stand for iPad Air - Black (27305B)	59.9
HZJ2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Case and Stand for iPad Air 2 - Black (27307B)	59.9
IFDC2ZM/A	Felix	Felix FlipBook Mini Case and Stand for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (27306B)	59.9
IFXP2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad Air - Charcoal Crosshatch/Grey Crosshatch/Neon Lime Zipper (10174-00552-OS)	29.9
HHA2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad Air 2 - Grey/Eton Blue (10174-00793-OS)	29.9
HJT2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad Air 2 - Lavendar Crosshatch (10174-00795-OS)	29.9
HHU2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad Air 2 - Navy Crosshatch (10174-00794-OS)	29.9
IC203ZM/B	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Black (10112-00381-OS)	29.9
IFXT2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Charcoal Crosshatch/Grey Crosshatch/Neon Lime Zipper (10111-00552-OS)	29.9
IHHB2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Grey/Eton Blue (10111-00793-OS)	29.9
IHKZ2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Lavender Crosshatch (10111-00795-OS)	29.9
IHJS2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Navy Crosshatch (10111-00794-OS)	29.9
HEF2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Anchor Sleeve for iPad mini - Pink Heart (10111-00843-OS)	29.9
HJU2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Pender Shoulder Bag for iPad mini- Black (10146-00001-OS)	29.9
HJV2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad Air - Black/Tan (10192-00796-OS)	44.9
HJX2ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad Air - Cobalt/Tan (10192-00564-OS)	44.9
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad Air - Flamingo/Tan (10192-00566-OS)	44.9
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad mini - Black/Tan (10191-00796-OS)	44.9
	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad mini - Cobalt/Tan (10191-00564-OS)	44.9
IHK02ZM/A	Herschel Supply	Herschel Supply Co. Spokane Sleeve for iPad mini - Flamingo/Tan (10191-00566-OS)	44.9
IHA42ZM/A	Incase	Incase ICON Sleeve with Tensaerlite for iPad Air - Black/Slate (CL60520)	59.9
IHK32ZM/A	Kensington	Kensington SecureBack Counter Top Stand for SecureBack M-Series Cases for iPad- Black (K67833AM)	129.9
IHTH2ZM/B		Lifeproof nuud Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (77-52036)	129.9
IHTG2ZM/A		Lifeproof nuud Case for iPad Air 2 - White (77-50775)	129.9
IHMK2ZM/A	LifeProof	LifeProof nüüd Case for iPad mini 3 - White (77-50781)	119.9
H7D2PA/B		Logitech AnyAngle Case for iPad Air 2 - Red/Blue (939-001353)	59.9
	Logitech	Logitech AnyAngle Case for iPad Air 2- Black (939-001347)	59.9
	Logitech	Logitech AnyAngle Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (939-001372)	59.9
	Logitech	Logitech AnyAngle Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Red/Blue (939-001383)	59.9
	Logitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad Air - Mars Red Orange (939-001389)	59.9
H5W2PA/B		Logitech Hinge Case for iPad Air 2 - Carbon Black (939-001395)	59.9
HXD2VC/A		Logitech Hinge Case for iPad Air 2 - Mars Red (939-001091)	59.9

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List

September 22, 2015

HG012PA/B Log	gitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad Air- Carbon Black (939-001371)	59.95
HHXE2VC/A Log	gitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (920-007605)	99.95
HG032PA/B Log	gitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Carbon Black (939-001359)	49.95
HHXF2VC/A Log	gitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Mars Red (920-007619)	99.95
HG042PA/B Log	gitech	Logitech Hinge Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Mars Red Orange (939-001364)	49.95
HE872ZM/A Nat	ative Union	Native Union GRIPSTER Case for iPad Air (G-AIR-GRY)	39.95
HE873ZM/A Nat	tive Union	Native Union GRIPSTER Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen. (GMINI-GRY-PL-R)	39.95
HGLN2ZM/A Nat	tive Union	Native Union GRIPSTER Wrap Case for iPad 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen. (GWMINI-GRY-MATT-R)	59.95
HGLM2ZM/A Nat	tive Union	Native Union GRIPSTER Wrap Case for iPad Air (GW-AIR-GRY)	59.95
HHP82ZM/A Nat	tive Union	Native Union GRIPSTER Wrap Case for iPad Air 2 (GW-AIR2-GRY)	59.95
HE858ZM/B Ser	na Cases	Sena Vettra Folio Case for iPad Air - Black (SHD147ALUSW)	89.95
HE859ZM/A Ser	na Cases	Sena Vettra Folio Case for iPad Air - Brown (SHD14706ALUS)	89.95
HH6R2ZM/B Ser	na Cases	Sena Vettra Folio Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (SHD162ALUSW)	89.95
HE864ZM/A Ser	na Cases	Sena Vettra Folio Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Brown (SHD14606ALUS)	79.95
HFY02ZM/A Spe	eck	Speck iGuy Case and Stand for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Chili Pepper Red (SPK-A1518)	29.95
HFY12ZM/A Spe	eck	Speck iGuy Case and Stand for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Grape (SPK-A1519)	29.95
HFLK2ZM/A ST	Ϋ́Μ	STM dux Case for iPad 2nd, 3rd & 4th Gen Black (stm-222-066J-01)	49.95
HFLL2ZM/A ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad 2nd, 3rd & 4th Gen Red (stm-222-066J-29)	49.95
HFBY2ZM/B ST	"M	STM dux Case for iPad Air - Black (stm-222-066JZ-01)	49.95
HFC02ZM/B ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad Air - Blue (stm-222-066JZ-25)	49.95
HFBZ2ZM/B ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad Air - Red (stm-222-066JZ-29)	49.95
HH7A2ZM/A ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (stm-222-066JY-01)	49.95
HH7B2ZM/A ST	"M	STM dux Case for iPad Air 2 - Blue (stm-222-066JY-25)	49.95
HH7C2ZM/A ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad Air 2 - Red (stm-222-066JY-29)	49.95
HFDN2ZM/B ST	"M	STM dux Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (stm-222-066G-01)	44.95
HFDL2ZM/B ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Blue (stm-222-066G-25)	44.95
HFDM2ZM/B ST	Ъ	STM dux Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Red (stm-222-066G-29)	44.95
HE806ZM/A Tec	ch21	Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPad Air - Clear (T21-3875)	39.95
HHJ62ZM/A Tec	ch21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (T21-4409)	79.95
HHJ72ZM/A Tec	ch21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad Air 2 - Indigo (T21-4411)	79.95
HHJ82ZM/A Tec	ch21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (T21-4413)	79.95
HHJ92ZM/A Tec	ch21	Tech21 Impactology Folio Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Indigo (T21-4415)	79.95
HHKB2ZM/A The	ule	Thule Atmos X3 Hardshell Case for iPad Air 2 - Black (TAIE-3139BLACK)	69.95
HHKA2ZM/A The	ule	Thule Atmos X3 Hardshell Case for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (TAIE3138BLACK)	59.95
HHKE2ZM/A The	ule	Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for iPad Air 2 - Black (TGIE-2239BLACK)	49.95
HHKC2ZM/A The	ule	Thule Gauntlet 3.0 Sleeve for iPad mini 1st, 2nd, 3rd Gen Black (TGSI1082BLACK)	39.95
HHP72ZM/A Typ	ро	Typo Keyboard Case for iPad Air & iPad Air 2 - Slate (TK2001)	149.95

iPhone/ iPod Accessories Part # Ma HGYN2ZM/B 3M Manufacturer Price Description 3M Privacy Screen Protector for iPhone 6 (MPPAP003) 29.95 3M Privacy Screen Protector for iPhone 6 Plus (MPPAP004) HGYQ2ZM/B 3M 29.95 HFQL2VC/A Aevoe Moshi Mini DisplayPort to HDMI Adapter (4K) (99MO023208) 34.95 UP by Jawbone, track your daily activities - Red Large (JBR02a-LG) HA650LL/A Aliph 129.95 UP by Jawbone, track your daily activities - Red Small (JBR02a-SM) HA648LL/A 129.95 Aliph HG132VC/A Belkin Belkin 2.1-Amp Micro Wall/Car Lightning Charger Kit (F8J031tt04-BLK) 49.95 HHTL2ZM/A Belkin BOOST[†]UP Coiled Car Charger with Built-In Lightning Connector (F8J114bt04-BLK) 24.95 Belkin HFLQ2ZM/A Belkin Belkin Car Charge and Navigation Mount with Lightning Connector (F8J132btBLK) 49.95 HH0K2ZM/A Belkin Belkin Car Cup Holder Mount for iPhone (F8J168bt) 39.95 HH0J2ZM/A Belkin Belkin Car Vent Mount for iPhone (F8M879bt) 24.95 HB369ZM/A Belkin Charge + Sync Dock with Lightning Connector for iPhone 5(F8J045bt) Belkin Mobile Cassette Adapter (F8V366ttBLK-P) 39.95 Belkin T7460VC/A Belkin 19.95 HE575ZM/A Belkin Belkin TrueClear InvisiGlass Screen Protector for iPhone 5s (F8W355wwAPL) 34.95 HH0G2ZM/A Belkin Belkin TrueClear InvisiGlass Screen Protector for iPhone 6 (F8W647dpAPL) 34.95 HH0H2ZM/A Belkin Belkin TrueClear InvisiGlass Screen Protector for iPhone 6 Plus (F8W648dpAPL) 34.95 HD320VC/A Belkin Belkin TuneBase Hands-Free FM for iPhone 5/5s and iPod 5th gen. (F8J034tt) 79.95 HD320VC/A Belkin Belkin TuneBase Hands-Free FM for iPhone 5/5s and iPod 5th gen. (F8J034tt) 79 95 69.95 H2431LL/A Belkin Belkin Tunecast Auto Live (F8Z498-P) Automatic Car Adapter and Car Apps (RL-20200-0A) HHPH2LL/A Berkeley Telematics 99.95 HF024ZM/A Duracell PowerCase and PowerMat Wireless Charging Pad for iPhone 5s - Black (4377) 119.95 Contour HHC72VC/A Cozy Industries Cozy iOS Cable Sheath Pack (CIOS-APL-1) 19.95 HE122ZM/A Nike Men's Diamond Arm Band for iPhone 5s and iPhone 5 - Black/Dark Crimson (N.RN.37.060.OS) 34.95 ENI-JR286 HHMH2LL/A First Act Blueflame The Station Charging Station with Lightning Connector (BF3091) 49.95 HGJ02ZM/A First Act BlueFlame World Charger + Portable Battery (BF3034K-US) 79.95 HHA72ZM/A Hori HORI HORIPAD Wireless Gaming Controller for iPhone/iPad/iPod Touch (HIP-043U) 79 95 iBlazr LED Flash for iPhone, iPad, and iPod touch - Black v2 (IB430BA) 49.95 HGUC2ZM/A iblazr Incase High Speed Dual Car Charger with Lightning-to-USB Cable - Charcoal (EC20118) HG1S2ZM/A Incase 39.95 HG1Q2ZM/A Incase Incase High Speed Mini Car Charger - Charcoal (EC20123) 19.95 HG1R2ZM/A Incase Incase High Speed Mini Car Charger with Lightning-to-USB Cable - Charcoal (EC20117) 29.95 Incase Portable Power 5400 - Black Fluro Green (EC20064) HD373ZM/A Incase 79.95 HC561ZM/A Incase Incase Sports Armband Deluxe for iPod (5th Gen.) - Black (CL56686) 44.95 HG9K2ZM/A Joby JOBY GripTight GorillaPod Magnetic Mount and Tripod for iPhone - Black/Red (JB01339-CWW) 39.95 HHFN2ZM/A Joby JOBY GripTight GorillaPod Magnetic XL Mount and Tripod for iPhone (JB01372-CWW) 39.95 HG9L2ZM/A Joby JOBY GripTight GorillaPod Video Tripod and Mount for iPhone - Black/Blue (JB01340-CWW) 49.95 49.95 HHLO2ZM/A Joby Joby GripTight with Suction Cup and GorillaPod Arm - Black/Red (JB01378-BWW) HE293LL/A Kwikset Kwikset Kevo Wireless-Enabled Deadbolt Lock-Brass (99250-001) 219.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HE292LL/A	Kwikset	Kwikset Kevo Wireless-Enabled Deadbolt Lock-Nickel (99250-002)	219.95
HE651LL/A	Kwikset	Kwikset Kevo Wireless-Enabled Deadbolt Lock-Venetian Bronze (99250-003)	219.95
HE435ZM/A	mophie	mophie Dual Wall and Car Charger	49.95
H6094ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Powerstation External Battery for iPhone, iPad and iPod - Black (2746_PWRSTION-BLK-A)	79.95
HFJT2ZM/A	mophie	mophie power reserve External Battery - Gold (2638_PWRSTION-RESERVE-LTG-USB-GLD)	49.95
HF064ZM/A	mophie	mophie power reserve External Battery - Red (2637_PWRSTION-RESERVE-LTG-USB-RED)	49.95
HF067ZM/A	mophie	mophie power reserve External Battery - White (2636_PWRSTION-RESERVE-LTG-USB-WHT)	49.95
HF065ZM/B	Mophie	mophie power reserve External Battery for iPhone - Black (3276_PWRST-RESV-LTG-USB-BLK-A)	49.95
HF8E2ZM/A	mophie	mophie space pack Battery Case with 16GB Storage for iPhone 5s - White (2616_SP-IP5-16GB-WHT)	149.95
HFT82ZM/A	Native Union	Native Union JUMP Cable and Battery (JCABLE-L-GRY)	49.95
HB683VC/A	Netatmo	Netatmo Urban Weather Station (NWS01-USA)	149.95
HGV82VC/A	Nova	Nova Bluetooth Flash for iPhone (N1)	59.95
HH6G2ZM/A	Optrix	ExoLens Photography System for iPhone 6 (9472201)	129.95
HA780VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue Connected Bulb - Single Pack (426361)	59.95
HA779VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue Connected Bulb - Starter Pack (426353)	199.95
HG1K2ZM/A	Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket NSP for iPhone 5/5s - Clear Matte (PJK-85AJ)	29.95
HE504ZM/A	Power Support	Power Support Anti-Glare Film for iPhone 5c (PJC-02AJ)	17.95
HE503ZM/A	Power Support	Power Support Anti-Glare Film for iPhone 5s (PJS-02AJ)	17.95
HFFC2VC/A	SDI Technologies	SDI iHome iDL46GC Lightning Dock Dual Charging FM Stereo Clock Radio (iDL46GC)	99.95
HGNF2ZM/C	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 and iPhone 6s (T21-5186)	34.95
HGNG2ZM/C	Tech21	Tech21 Impact Shield Screen Protector with Anti-Glare for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus (T21-5187)	34.95
HH142ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Grey (527011)	34.95
HH152ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Pink (527012)	34.95
HH162ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Turquoi (527013)	34.95
HH172ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2000 USB Charger/Battery Pack - Yellow (527014)	34.95
HHY92ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Black (527037)	34.95
HHY52ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Blue (527038)	34.95
HHY82ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - Pink (527039)	34.95
HHY62ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 2600 Pocket Power USB Charger/Battery Pack - White (527036)	34.95
HHAL2ZM/B	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Slate/White (527052)	59.95
HHAB2ZM/B	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Slate/Yellow (527051)	59.95
HHY72ZM/A	Techlink	Techlink Recharge 4000 Power + Lightning - Pink/White (527040)	59.95
HA808ZM/A	Twelve South	Twelve South PlugBug World, 10 watt USB Global Travel Charger (12-1211)	44.95
HA248ZM/B	Wahoo Fitness	Wahoo RFLKT Bike Computer (WFBKCOMP)	99.95
		-	

iPhone Cases

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HC600ZM/A	3M	3M™ Privacy Screen Protector for iPhone 5 (MPF828717)	24.9
HFLP2ZM/A	Acme Made	Acme Made Ergo Book Case for iPad Air - Black (AM36760)	59.95
HFMX2ZM/A	adidas	adidas Originals Snap Case for iPhone 5s- Charcoal (EC20135)	34.9
TW967LL/A	Belkin	Belkin Leather Sleeve w/Clip for iPhone 3G/3GS - Caviar (F8Z467)	29.9
HFL42ZM/A	Boostcase	Boostcase Hybrid Power Case for iPhone 5/5s - Asphalt (BCH2200IP5-CG1)	99.9
HE276ZM/A	Boostcase	Boostcase Hybrid Power Case for iPhone 5/5s - Champagne (BCH2200IP5-GLD)	99.9
HFL22ZM/A	Boostcase	Boostcase Hybrid Power Case for iPhone 5/5s - Lilac (BCH2200IP5-936)	99.95
HHWP2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 - Gold/Black (231017)	34.9
HHWK2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 - Navy/Mint (231018)	34.9
HHWR2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 - Pink/Gold (231021)	34.9
HHWM2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 - Silver (231022)	34.9
HHWJ2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black/Cream (231016)	34.9
HHWQ2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Gold/Black (231019)	34.9
HHWS2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Pink/Gold (231023)	34.95
HHWN2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Silver (231015)	34.9
HHWL2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6 Plus- Navy/Mint (231020)	34.9
HHWH2ZM/A	Contour	Contour Bliss Two-Piece Case for iPhone 6- Black/Cream (231014)	34.9
HE639ZM/A	Contour	Kate Spade Snap-on Case for iPhone 5c - Multi Glitter Clear (4373)	34.95
HD764ZM/A	Contour	Kate Spade Two-Piece Case for iPhone 5 - La Pavillion Dot Black (4358)	39.95
HD765ZM/A	Contour	Kate Spade Two-Piece Case for iPhone 5 - La Pavillion Dot White (4357)	39.95
HGSD2ZM/A	Decoded	Decoded Denim Wallet Case for iPhone 5 and iPhone 5s - Brown (DA4IPO5CW1BNDM)	49.9
HGSC2ZM/A	Decoded	Decoded Denim Wallet Case for iPhone 5 and iPhone 5s- Black (DA4IPO5CW1BKDM)	49.9
HHT62ZM/A	Decoded	Decoded Leather Pouch with Strap for iPhone 6 - Black (DA4IPO6PS2BK)	39.95
HHT72ZM/A	Decoded	Decoded Leather Pouch with Strap for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (DA4IPO6PLPS2BK)	39.95
HD359ZM/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon S (Sleek) Series Snap Case for iPhone 5s/5 - Black (AP-005-CS-KA1)	39.95
HD362ZM/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon S (Sleek) Series Snap Case for iPhone 5s/5- Red (AP-005-CS-KA2)	39.9
HHBY2VC/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 - Black and Grey Osprey (AP-006-SI-KA1)	49.9
HHC02VC/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 - Orange Brigandine (AP-006-SI-KA4)	49.9
HHBZ2VC/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 - Rose-Gold Kalantar (AP-006-SI-KA5)	49.9
HHDP2VC/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (Osprey) - made with DuPont Kevlar (AP-655-SI-KA1)	49.9
HHDR2VC/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SI Snap Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Orange (Brigandine) - made with DuPont Kevlar (AP-655-SI-KA4)	49.9
HD363ZM/A	Evutec	Evutec Karbon SP (Sleek Protective) Series Snap Case for iPhone 5s/5- Black (AP-005-SP-KA1)	49.9
HHUD2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Smart SYSTM Case for iPhone 6 - Black/Slate (CL69428)	34.95
HHYW2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Smart SYSTM Case for iPhone 6 - Blue Moon (CL69433)	34.95
HHYU2ZM/A		Incase Smart SYSTM Case for iPhone 6 - Clear Frost/Gray (CL69434)	34.95
HHUA2ZM/A	Incase	Incase Smart SYSTM Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black/Slate (CL69429)	34.95
HHYV2ZM/A		Incase Smart SYSTM for iPhone 6 Plus - Clear Frost/Gray (CL69437)	34.9
	Incase	Incase Sports Armband for iPhone 6 - Black/Lumen (CL69430)	39.9
HH682ZM/B		Incase Sports Armband for iPhone 6 Plus - Black/Lumen (CL69431)	44.9

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List <u>September 22, 2015</u>

H2320ZM/A	Incase	Incase Sports Armband Pro for iPhone 3G/3GS & iPhone 4 - Black/Platinum (CL59757)	39.95
HE959ZM/A		Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5/5s - Black (2105-01)	89.95
HFDG2VC/A	LifeProof	Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5/5s - Blaze Pink (2105-04)	89.95
HFDH2VC/A	LifeProof	Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5/5s - Lime Green (2105-03)	89.95
HE960ZM/A		Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5/5s - White (2105-02)	89.95
HF2R2ZM/A		Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5c - Black (2002-01)	89.95
HF2S2ZM/A		Lifeproof nüüd case for iPhone 5c - White (2002-02)	89.95
HHDU2ZM/B		LifeProof nüüd Case for iPhone 6 - Black/Clear (77-51862)	89.95
HHDV2VC/A		LifeProof nüüd Case for iPhone 6 (77-51861)	89.95
HHAX2ZM/A HHAY2ZM/A		Lunatik Architek Case for iPhone 6 - Clear/Black (AK6-4701) Lunatik Architek Case for iPhone 6 - Clear/Purple (AK6-4702)	34.95 34.95
HGZ92ZM/A		Lunatik Seismik Case for iPhone 6 - Raspberry (SMK6-4703)	34.95
HGZ82ZM/A		Lunatik Seismik Case for iPhone 6 - Smoke (SMK6-4704)	34.95
HHFY2ZM/B		mophie Juice Pack Air Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 - Black (3285_JPA-IP6-BLK-A)	99.95
HHG02ZM/B		mobile Juice Pack Air Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 - Gold (3293_JPA-IP6-GLD-A)	99.95
HC927ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Air for iPhone 5/5s - Black (3268_JPA-IP5-BLK-A)	99.95
HE437ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Air for iPhone 5/5s - Gold (3275_JPA-IP5-GLD-A)	99.95
HC929ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Air for iPhone 5/5s - Red (3270_JPA-IP5-RED-A)	99.95
HF8H2ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Air for iPhone 5/5s - Red (3279_JPP-IP5-RED-A)	119.95
HC928ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Air for iPhone 5/5s - White (3269_JPA-IP5-WHT-A)	99.95
	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (3290_JP-IP6P-BLK-A)	99.95
	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 Plus - Gold (3292_JP-IP6P-GLD-A)	99.95
	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 Plus - White (3291_JP-IP6P-WHT-A)	99.95 119.95
	mophie mophie	mophie Juice Pack Plus Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 - Gold (3289_JPP-IP6-GLD-A) mophie Juice Pack Plus Battery Case Made for iPhone 6 - White (3287_JPP-IP6-WHT-A)	119.95
	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Plus Battery Case Made for iPhone 6- Black (3288_JPP-IP6-BLK-A)	119.95
HD069ZM/B	mophie	mophic suce rack rules for its balance (see 5/s - Black (3271_)PP-IP5-BLK-A)	119.95
HD070ZM/B	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Plus for iPhone 5/5s -White (3272_JPP-IP5-WHT-A)	119.95
H9439ZM/A	mophie	mophie Juice Pack Plus Snap iPhone 4/4S White/Gray (2075_JPPS-IP4-WHT)	99.95
HF2Z2ZM/B	mophie	mophie space pack Battery Case with 16GB Storage for iPhone 5s - White (3277_SP-IP5-16GB-BLK-A)	149.95
HF302ZM/B	mophie	mophie space pack Battery Case with 32GB Storage for iPhone 5s - Black (3278_SP-IP5-32GB-BLK-A)	179.95
HG5E2ZM/B	mophie	mophie space pack Battery Case with 32GB Storage for iPhone 5s - Gold (3280_SP-IP5-32GB-GLD-A)	179.95
	Optrix	Optrix Pro by Body Glove Case and Lens Kit for iPhone 5/iPhone 5s (9467801)	149.95
	Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 - Clear (POC-81AI)	29.95
	Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 - Smoke (POC-82A)	29.95
	Power Support Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 and 6s - Black (POC-86AJ) Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus - Smoke (POK-82AJ)	29.95 29.95
	Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus and 6s Plus - Clear (POK-81AJ)	29.95
	Power Support	Power Support Air Jacket for iPhone 6 Plus and 6s Plus - Rubberized Black (POK-86AJ)	29.95
	Power Support	Power Support Flat Bumper Case for iPhone 5s - Black (PJK-42AJ)	34.95
	Power Support	Power Support Flat Bumper Case for iPhone 5s - Gold (PJK-46AJ)	34.95
	Power Support	Power Support Flat Bumper Case for iPhone 5s - Metal Blue (PJK-43AJ)	34.95
HFCA2ZM/A	Power Support	Power Support Flat Bumper Case for iPhone 5s - Metal Red (PJK-44AJ)	34.95
HFC92ZM/A	Power Support	Power Support Flat Bumper Case for iPhone 5s - Silver White (PJK-40AJ)	34.95
HH612ZM/B	Sena Cases	Sena Antorini Case for iPhone 6 - Black (SFD218ALUSW)	64.95
HH622ZM/A	Sena Cases	Sena Antorini Case for iPhone 6 - Brown (SFD21806ALUS)	64.95
HH652ZM/B	Sena Cases	Sena Antorini Case for iPhone 6 - Brown (SFD21906ALUSW)	64.95
HH642ZM/B	Sena Cases	Sena Antorini Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (SFD219ALUSW)	64.95 59.95
HE501ZM/A HH692ZM/A	Sena Cases Sena Cases	Sena Antorini Wallet Case for iPhone 5c – Brown (847313) Sena Ellie Clutch Case for iPhone 6 - Black (SFD153ALUS)	99.95
HH6B2ZM/A		Sena Ellie Zip-Around Wallet Case for iPhone 6 - Black (SFD154ALUS)	99.95
HGZH2ZM/B		Sena Laterale Case for the iPhone 6 - Black (SFD182ALUSW)	49.95
HB935ZM/A	Sena Cases	Sena Lugano Wallet for iPhone 5 - Brown (840202)	49.95
HE499ZM/A	Sena Cases	Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 5c - Yellow (844112)	29.95
HF922ZM/A	Sena Cases	Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 5s - Navy (SFD00911ALUS)	29.95
HF912ZM/A	Sena Cases	Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 5s - Tan (SFD00901ALUS)	29.95
HGZL2ZM/A		Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 6 - Gold (SFD20102ALUS)	39.95
HGZK2ZM/B		Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (SFD169ALUSW)	39.95
HGZJ2ZM/B		Sena Ultraslim Case for iPhone 6- Black (SFD155ALUSW)	39.95
HHAW2ZM/B		Sena Vettra Case for iPhone 6 - Black (SFD212ALUSW)	69.95
HH662ZM/B HE860ZM/B	Sena Cases Sena Cases	Sena Vettra Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Black (SFD176ALUSW) Sena Vettra Folio Case for iPad mini - Black (SHD146ALUSW)	69.95 79.95
HH0X2ZM/B		Sena Wallet Book Case for iPhone 6 - Cognac (SFD1406ALUSW)	64.95
HH0Z2ZM/B	Sena Cases	Sena Wallet Book Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Cognac (SFD18506ALUSW)	64.95
	Tavik	Tavik Hollow Case for iPhone 5c - White/Frost Clear (TVK-IPH-050-WHT)	34.95
HHXT2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6 - Gold (T21-5037)	49.95
HHXV2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6 - Silver (T21-5038)	49.95
HHXW2ZM/A	Tech21	Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Silver (T21-5042)	49.95
HHXS2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Space Gray (T21-5040)	49.95
HHXR2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Elite Case for iPhone 6- Space Gray (T21-5036)	49.95
HGMU2ZM/B		Tech21 Evo Mesh Case (Drop Protective) for iPhone 6 - Clear/White (T21-5059)	39.95
HGMT2ZM/B		Tech21 Evo Mesh Case (Drop Protective) for iPhone 6 - Smoke/Black (T21-5058)	39.95
HHWY2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 - Salmon (T21-5079) Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plue and iPhone 6 Plue Plack/Smoke (T21-5176)	39.95 39.95
HHX32ZM/A HHWZ2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Black/Smoke (T21-5176) Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Blue (T21-5180)	39.95
HHWV2ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus - Lime Green (T21-5100)	39.95
HHX22ZM/A		Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 65 Plus - White (T21-777)	39.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

HHWX2ZM/A Tech21 Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport Case for iPhone 6 Plus and iPhone 6s Plus- Salmon (T21-5179) 39.95 Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport iPhone 6 - Blue (T21-5045) 39.95 HHR22ZM/A Tech21 HHR52ZM/A Tech21 Evo Mesh Sport iPhone 6 - Lime Green (T21-5043) 39.95 Tech21 Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5c - Green (T21-3780) HE337ZM/A 29.95 Tech21 HE338ZM/A Tech21 Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5c - Pink (T21-3781) 29.95 HE335ZM/A Tech21 Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5c - Smokey (T21-3778) 29.95 HE339ZM/A Tech21 Tech21 Impact Band Case for iPhone 5c - Yellow (T21-3782) 29.95 HE340ZM/A Tech21 Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPhone 5c - Clear (T21-3783) 34.95 Tech21 Impact Mesh Case for iPhone 5c - Smokey (T21-3784) Tech21 Impact Snap MacBook Air 11" - Black (T21-5064) Twelve South BookBook Case for iPhone 6 - Black (12-1433) HE341ZM/A Tech21 34 95 HD575ZM/B Tech21 99.95 HHDX2ZM/A Twelve South 59.95 HHBU2ZM/A Twelve South 59.95 Twelve South BookBook Case for iPhone 6 - Brown (12-1432) HA840ZM/A Twelve South Twelve South BookBook for iPhone 5 - Brown (12-1232) 59.95 HHWC2ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - All Over Hearts Bold (C2002-O) 34.95 HHW92ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Bubble Paper Dots (C2002-Q) 34.95 Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Colorful Step Stripes Neon (C2002-R) HHWB2ZM/A Uncommon 34.95 HHWE2ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Colorful Step Stripes Neon (C2002-V) 34.95 Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 - Julia (C2002-P) HHW82ZM/A Uncommon 34.95 HHWD2ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - All Over Hearts Bold (C2002-S) 34.95 HHWF2ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Bubble Paper Dots (C2002-U) 34.95 HHWG2ZM/A Uncommon Uncommon Deflector Case for iPhone 6 Plus - Julia (C2002-T) 34.95

iPod	Cases	

Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HD457VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Ease-Fit Plus Armband for iPod nano (7th Gen.) (F8W216ttC00)	29.95
HD457VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Ease-Fit Plus Armband for iPod nano (7th Gen.) (F8W216ttC00)	29.95
H1161ZM/A	Griffin	Griffin Insider iPod touch 2nd gen Black/Blue/Pink (GB01625)	34.95
HB669ZM/A	Incase	Incase Pop Case for iPod touch (5th Gen.) - Clear/Electric Blue (CL56684)	29.95
HB670ZM/A	Incase	Incase Pop Case for iPod touch (5th Gen.) - Clear/Flamingo Pink (CL56685)	29.95
HA875ZM/A	Incase	Incase Sports Armband Pro for iPod nano (7th gen.) - Black/Silver (CL56676)	29.95

Music	Creation
THE COLC	oreation

Part # Manufacturer	Description	Price
HC173ZM/B Apogee	Apogee Duet USB Audio Interface for iPad, iPhone, and Mac (DUET-IOS-MAC)	649.9
HH4M2LL/A Apogee	Apogee Ensemble Thunderbolt Audio Interface (Ensemble Thunderbolt)	2595.9
TX346ZM/A Apogee	Apogee Gio USB Guitar Interface and Controller	399.9
H4990ZM/C Apogee	Apogee JAM Guitar Input (JAM)	129.9
H4990ZM/C Apogee	Apogee JAM Guitar Input with Lightning (JAM96K)	129.9
H8309ZM/C Apogee	Apogee MiC Digital Microphone (MiC 96k-LO)	229.9
H8309ZM/C Apogee	Apogee MiC Digital Microphone (MIC)	229.9
HC172ZM/A Apogee	Apogee ONE USB Microphone and Audio Interface for iPad, iPhone, and Mac (ONE-IOS-MAC)	349.9
HJ182ZM/A Apogee	Apogee Sennheiser ClipMic Digital Microphone for iOS (CLIPMIC DIGITAL)	199.9
HGBQ2ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Mikey Digital Microphone with Lightning Connector (1462)	99.9
HC432ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Nessie Adaptive USB Microphone (8.36213E+11)	99.9
HF130ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Spark Digital Microphone with Lightning Connector (861)	199.9
HH3R2ZM/A CME	CME Xkey Ultra-Portable USB MIDI Keyboard - Silver (KX01U00)	99.9
HG2X2ZM/A Focusrite	Focusrite iTrack Dock (MOIS0004)	199.9
HH522ZM/A Focusrite	Focusrite iTrack Pocket Microphone and Guitar Input (MOIS0002)	99.9
H8644ZM/A Focusrite	Focusrite Scarlett 2i2 USB Recording Interface (SCARLETT-2i2)	149.9
HC437ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iKlip 2 Microphone Stand Adapter for iPad (IP-IKLIP2-IPD-APL)	39.9
HC438ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iKlip 2 Microphone Stand Adapter for iPad mini (IP-IKLIP2-IPDMINI-APL)	39.9
HGH72ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iKlip Xpand Holder (IP-IKLIP-XPAND-APL)	49.9
HGH62ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iKlip Xpand Mini Holder (IP-IKLIP-XPANDMN-APL)	39.9
HF117BR/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iRig KEYS PRO Mobile Keyboard Controller (IP-IRIG-KEYSPRO-APL)	149.9
HH9F2ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iRig Mic Field Microphone (IP-IRIG-FIELD-APL)	99.9
HG1U2ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iRig Mic HD - Silver (IP-IRIG-MICHD-APL)	99.9
HGRT2ZM/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iRig Pads MIDI Groove Controller (IP-IRIG-PADS-APL)	149.9
HD860VC/A IK Multimedia	IK MultimediaiRig PRO Audio/MIDI Interface for iOS and Mac (IP-IRIG-PRO-APL)	149.9
HC257VC/A IK Multimedia	iRig BlueBoard Wireless MIDI Foot Controller (IP-IRIG-BBRD-APL)	99.9
HC645ZM/A Line 6	Line 6 Sonic Port Guitar System for iPod touch, iPhone, and iPad (99-123-0145)	99.9
HHAV2LL/A Livid Instruments	Livid Instruments Guitar Wing 3D Wireless Controller for Guitar and Bass	189.9
HGB42VC/A PioneerDJ	Pioneer DDJ-WeGO3 Digital DJ Controller - Black (DDJ-WEGO3-K)	299.9
HGB52VC/A PioneerDJ	Pioneer DDJ-WeGO3 Digital DJ Controller - White (DDJ-WEGO3-W)	299.9
HHRM2ZM/A Shure	Shure MOTIV MV5 Digital Condenser Microphone (MV5-LTG)	99.9
HHRP2ZM/A Shure	Shure MOTIV MV51 Digital Large-Diaphragm Condenser Microphone (MV51)	199.9
HHRN2ZM/A Shure	Shure MOTIV MV88 Digital Stereo Condenser Microphone (MV88)	149.9
HG2M2LL/A Zivix	PUC Wireless MIDI Interface (PUC141100)	99.9
HG7X2LL/A Zivix	Zivix Jamstik Digital Guitar Music Creation (JSI142100)	249.9

	Networking					
P	art #	Manufacturer	Description	Price		
Η	B286LL/A	Aerohive	Aerohive AP121 802.11n Dual Radio Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point (AH-APPL-121-N-US)	809.95		
Н	B287LL/A	Aerohive	Aerohive AP141 802.11n Dual Radio Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point (AH-APPL-141-N-FCC)	874.95		
Н	B183VC/A	Belkin	Belkin 7 Port USB 2.0 Slim Hub Alum (F4U064ytAPL)	49.95		

1.1

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List

September 22, 2015

HHM72ZM/A Belkin	Belkin Aluminum USB 3.0 4-Port Hub (F4U073ytAPL-P)	59.95
HGW32VC/A Belkin	Belkin Thunderbolt 2 Express HD Dock (F4U085tt)	299.95
HGZP2VC/A Elgato	Elgato Thunderbolt 2 Dock (10024020)	229.95
HG092VC/A IK Multimedia	IK Multimedia iRing Motion Controller - White (IP-IRING-WHI-APL)	24.95

Duin

Part # Manufacturer	Description	Price
HVA2ZM/A Epson	Epson Expression Home XP-420 Small-in-One Printer (C11CD86201)	99.95
IGAZ2VC/A Epson	Epson Expression Premium XP-620 Small-in-One Printer (C11CE01201)	149.95
IGT32VC/A Epson	Epson Expression Premium XP-820 Small-in-One (C11CD99201)	199.95
IG7A2VC/A Epson	Epson WorkForce Pro WF-4630 All-in-One Printer (C11CD10201)	299.95
IG4C2VC/A Epson	Epson WorkForce WF-100W Portable Printer (C11CE05201)	349.95
IGW22VC/A Epson	Epson WorkForce WF-2650 All-in-One Printer (C11CD77201)	129.95
IGT22VC/A Epson	Epson WorkForce WF-3640 All-in-One Printer (C11CD16201)	199.95
HY32ZM/A HP	HP Color LaserJet Pro M252dw Printer (B4A22A#BGJ)	299.95
HY22ZM/A HP	HP Color LaserJet Pro MFP M277dw Printer (B3Q11A#BGJ)	429.95
IGSA2VC/A HP	HP ENVY 5660 e-All-in-One Printer (F8B04A#B1H)	149.95
IGKL2VC/A HP	HP ENVY 7640 e-All-in-One Printer (E4W43A#B1H)	199.95
IB998LL/A HP	HP LaserJet Pro M425dn Printer (CF286A#BGJ)	499.95
IGPJ2VC/A HP	HP LaserJet Pro MFP M225dw Printer (CF485A#BGJ)	329.95
IG9N2VC/A HP	HP Officejet 7612 Wide Format e-All-in-One (GX185A#B1H)	249.95
IG9N2VC/A HP	HP Office jet 7612 Wide Format e-All-in-One (GX185A#B1H)	249.95
IFC22VC/A HP	HP Officejet Pro 8610 e-All-in-One Printer (A7F64A#B1H)	199.95
IFC12VC/A HP	HP Officejet Pro 8620 e-All-in-One Printer (A7F65A#B1H)	299.95
IFV32VC/A HP	HP Officejet Pro X476dw Multifunction Printer (CN461A#B1H)	699.95
IJ0P2ZM/A Lantronix	Lantronix XPrintServer Office AirPrint Mobile Print Server (XPS1002FC-02-S)	199.95

Printer Supplies

Part # Manufacturer Description

Note: Printer supplies are no longer offered through Apple

Projectors & Presentation

Part # Manufacturer	Description	Price
HE288LL/A Bem	Bem Wireless Kickstand Wireless HD Projector (HX2028B)	499.95
HFZL2LL/A Epson	Epson EX3220 SVGA 3LCD Projector (V11H552020)	449.95
HGZQ2LL/A Epson	Epson EX7230 Pro HD WXGA 3LCD Projector (V11H654220)	599.95
HH262LL/A Epson	Epson PowerLite 955W WXGA 3LCD Projector (V11H582020)	899.95
HHLM2VC/A Miroir	Miroir HD Projector MP150 (MP150)	399.95
HHLM2ZM/B Miroir	Miroir HD Projector MP150 (MP150A)	399.95

Scanners

5 commers			
Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HC853VC/A	Epson	Epson Perfection V370 Photo Color Scanner (B11B207221-A)	129.95
H4943LL/A	Epson	Epson Perfection V600 Photo Scanner (B11B198011)	229.95

Security &	k More		
Part #	Manufacturer	Description	Price
HB801ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Antiglare Filter iMac 21.5" Retina v2 (PFIM21V2)	84.95
HB802ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Antiglare Filter iMac 27" Retina v2 (PFIM27V2)	99.95
HC223ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Antiglare/Privacy Filter MacBook Pro 13" Retina (horizontal package) (PFMRR13)	34.95
HA739ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Filter MacBook Air 11" (PFMAR11)	29.95
HA740ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Filter MacBook Air 13" (PFMAR13)	34.95
HA741ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Filter MacBook Pro 13" (PFMPR13)	34.95
HA742ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Filter MacBook Pro 15" (PFMPR15)	44.95
HA743ZM/A	3M	3M Privacy Filter MacBook Pro Retina 15" (PFMRR15)	44.95
H4660ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi Clearguard 11 MacBook Pro Aluminum Unibody or MacBook Air (99MO021907)	24.95
H4661ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi Palmguard MacBook Pro 11" Aluminum Unibody (99MO012208)	19.95
H4662ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi Palmguard MacBook Pro 13" Aluminum Unibody (99MO012209)	19.95
H2066ZM/A	Aevoe	Moshi TeraGlove Ultimate Cleaning Kit (99MO033001)	19.95
HG0A2LL/A	AT&T MOBILITY	Nest Protect: Smoke + Carbon Monoxide Alarm (Wired 120VAC) (69544)	30.00
HB901VC/B	Belkin	Belkin 3-Outlet 2.1bAmp Mini Surge Protector with USB Ports (BST300bk)	29.95
HA703LL/B	Belkin	Belkin 6 Outlet Surge w/USB 2.1 Amp (BSV602bk)	29.95
HC500ZM/A	Belkin	Belkin Anti-Glare Film for iPod touch (5th Gen.) (F8W394ww2-APL)	14.95
H3989VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Conserve Socket Power Timer (F7C009q)	9.95
H3990VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Conserve SwitchAV Surge 8 wREM (F7C01008q)	39.95
H9140VC/A	Belkin	Belkin WeMo Switch and Motion Sensor (F5Z0340fcAPL)	79.95
H7338VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Wireless Home Actuator: A/C (F7C027fcAPL)	49.95
H7339VC/A	Belkin	Belkin Wireless Home Sensor Motion (F7C028fcAPL)	49.95
HC820LL/A	iHealth Lab	iHealth Wireless Pulse Oximeter (PO3)	69.95
H7763LL/A	Kensington	Kensington Combination Laptop Lock (2011) (K64673)	29.95
H7772LL/A	Kensington	Kensington Combination Ultra Laptop Lock (K64675)	39.95
H0903LL/A	Kensington	Kensington MicroSaver DS Keyed Lock (K64590)	49.95

Price

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only

Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

TW041LL/A	Kensington	Kensington MicroSaver Keyed Notebook Lock (K64598)	39.95
H9445LL/A	Kensington	Kensington SafeDome ClickSafe Keyed Lock for iMac (K64962US)	79.95
HD505ZM/A	Kensington	Kensington SafeStand iMac Locking Station (K67822WW)	99.95
H8750LL/A	Kensington	Kensington WordLock Portable Combination Lock (64684)	27.95
TW462LL/A	Moshi	Moshi ClearGuard CS Compact Keyboard Cover (99MO021905)	24.95
TW463LL/A	Moshi	Moshi ClearGuard FS Full Size Keyboard Cover (99MO021904)	29.95
HE454ZM/A	Parrot	Parrot Flower Power Plant Sensor - Brown (PF900000)	59.95
HG602VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue 6.5W PAR16 E26 Single Bulb (432831)	59.95
HD394VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue Connected Bulb GU10 Single Pack - GU10 (432856)	59.95
HFV22VC/A	Philips Lighting	Philips Hue tap Switch (452524)	59.95
H6017LL/A	Sanus	Sanus Swivel Column Clamp Mount Black (VMD2-B1)	179.95

Part # Manufacturer Description HGB92LUA APC APC Back-UPS BN700MC NS 8 Outlet Uninterruptible Power Supply (BN700MC) HGBA2LUA APC APC Back-UPS N000VA Uninterruptible Power Supply (BN700MC) HGBA2LUA APC APC Back-UPS N0500 Lithium Ion Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500) HGBA2LUA APC APC Back-UPS N0500 Lithium Ion Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500) HG95ULA APC APC Back-UPS N500 A Units, Switched, 1U (AP7000) HG95ULA Belkin Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (BE3005) HF051LLA Belkin Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (BE3004) HH661LLA Belkin Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (BE3004) HH661LLA Belkin Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (BE3000) HC301LA Linksys Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE200) HC301LA Linksys Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE200) HC301LA Linksys Linksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE200) HT0721LA Promise Promise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000) HA030LLA Promise Promise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000)	Price 99.95 149.95 299.95 519.95 49.95 59.95 79.95 149.95 199.95 59.95 79.95 149.95 199.95 349.95 29.95 54.95 74.95 314.00 593.00 206.00 314.00 799.00 1079.00 2249.00 206.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00 1889.00
HGBA2LL/AAPCAPC Back-UPS NS 1080VA Uninterruptible Power Supply (BN1080G)HGB82LL/AAPCAPC Back-UPS NS 1080VA Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500)HGB82LL/AAPCAPC Back-UPS NS 1080VA Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500)HGS0LL/AAPCAPC Back-UPS NS 1080VA Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500)HG80VC/ABelkinBelkin WEMO Light Switch (F7C03016APL)HF051LL/ABelkinLinksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HF050LL/ABelkinLinksys 16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3004)HF061LL/ABelkinLinksys 12-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3024)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighPoint RocketStor 6361A Thunderbolt 2 PCI Expansion ChassisHC301L/ALinksysLinksys 224-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2000)HC301L/ALinksysLinksys SE200 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2000)HC301L/ALinksysLinksys SE200 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2000)HC301L/APomisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)HO401L/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)H041LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 21B drive module (F4000001100000)H043LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 21B drive module (F4000001000000000000000000)H053LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 24 SOG B SATA SSD Module (F400000100000010000)H053LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 24 SoG B SATA STA drive module (F400000100000)H053LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 24 Series 3TB SATA drive module (F4000001300000)H143LL/APromisePromise Pegasu	$\begin{array}{c} 149.95\\ 299.95\\ 519.95\\ 49.95\\ 59.95\\ 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HG82LI/AAPCAPC Back-UPS Pro 500 Lithium Ion Uninterruptible Power Supply (BG500)TH062LI/AAPCAPC Rack PDU - 8x15A Outlet, Switched, IU (AP7900)HC890VC/ABelkinBelkin WEMO Light Switch (F7C030fcAPL)HF053LL/ABelkinLinksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HF051L/ABelkinLinksys 4-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3006)HF061L/ABelkinLinksys 24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3007)HHA62LI/AHighpointLinksys 24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3007)HA62LI/AHighpoint RockeRStor 63(1A Thunderbolt 2 PCIe Expansion ChassisHC301LL/ALinksysLinksys SE1500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC301LLALinksysLinksys SE200 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)TV278LLAPromisePromise SE200 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)TV278LLAPromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F400000000001)TV278LLAPromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)HA018LLAPromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000000100000)HA018LLAPromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000005100000)HC58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HC58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HC58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 SOGB SATA SSD Module (F400000100000)HC58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 SoGB SATA SD Module (F400000100000)HC58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 SoGB SATA SD rove Module (F4000000100000)HE55LLL	$\begin{array}{c} 299.95\\ 519.95\\ 49.95\\ 59.95\\ 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 349.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
TH062LL/AAPCAPC Rack PDU - \$x15A Outlet, Switched, 1U(AP7900)HC890VC/ABelkinBelkin WEMO Light Switch (F7C030fcAPL)HP053LL/ABelkinLinksys 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HP052LL/ABelkinLinksys 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HP061L/ABelkinLinksys 16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HP061L/ABelkinLinksys 16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HH462LL/AHighpointHighPoint CocketStor 6361 AThunderbolt 2 PCIe Expansion ChassisHC301L/ALinksys 1Linksys SE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC301L/ALinksys 1Linksys SE2500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE2500)H2030LL/ALinksys 1Linksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)H2030LL/APromisePromise TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000)H31L/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)H31L/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA18LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HC6SLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F400000100000)HC6SLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 200G B SATA SDT Module (F40PR4M01020000)HC6SLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 SUGB SATA SDT Module (F4000001200000)HC7XLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001200000)HC7XLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001200000)HC7XLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 2TB SATA Drive Module (519.95 49.95 59.95 79.95 149.95 349.95 29.95 54.95 74.95 314.00 593.00 206.00 314.00 404.00 799.00 1079.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00 206.00 2249.00 206.00
HC390VC/ABelkinBelkin WEMO Light Switch (F7C030fcAPL)HP053LLABelkinLinksys5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HP050LL/ABelkinLinksys8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3008)HP050LL/ABelkinLinksys 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HP061L/ABelkinLinksys 16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HP061L/ABelkinLinksys 24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3004)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighpoint CockEtS00 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE5000)HC300L/ALinksysLinksys SE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE5000)HC300L/ALinksysLinksys SE2000 8-Port GigE Switch v2 (SE2800)TV278LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F40000000000021)H143LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F40000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F40000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F40000005100000)HC658LL/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000000100000)HGX12V/CAPromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000000100000)HGX2L/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F40000001000000)HGX2L/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000001000000)HGX2LV/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000001000000)HGX2LV/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000001000000)HE752LL/APromisePromise Pagasus 2TB drive module (F4000001000000)HE752LL/APromise	$\begin{array}{c} 49.95\\ 59.95\\ 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HF053LL/ABelkinLinksys5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HF052LL/ABelkinLinksys8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3005)HF060LL/ABelkinLinksys16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3004)HF061LL/ABelkinLinksys24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3004)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighPoint RocketStor 6361A Thunderbolt 2 PCE Expansion ChassisHC301LL/ALinksysLinksysSE1500-5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC301L/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)H143LL/APromisePromise TB SATA Drive Module (F400000000000021)H1143LL/APromisePromise TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HC658LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HCK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HCKX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4TB (A : 1TB SATA NETM Module (F400000100000)HCKX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4TB (A : 1TB SATA Arive module (F400000100000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4TB (A : 1TB SATA Arive module (F400000100000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4TB (A : 1TB SATA Arive module (F400000100000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4TB (A : 1TB SATA Arive module (F400000100000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40	$\begin{array}{c} 59.95\\ 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HF052LL/ABelkinLinksys8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3008)HF060LL/ABelkinLinksys16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HF061LL/ABelkinLinksys124-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3024)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighPoint RocketStor 6361A Thunderbolt 2 PCIe Expansion ChassisHC301LL/ALinksysLinksys125500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC300LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)TV278LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)TV278LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F400000000000001)TV278LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HGK3LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F400000100000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Star ASSD Module (F4000001200000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Star ASSD Module (F40000012000000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000012000000)HE550L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551L/A <td>$\begin{array}{c} 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$</td>	$\begin{array}{c} 79.95\\ 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HF060LL/ABelkinLinksys 16-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3016)HF060LL/ABelkinLinksys 24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3024)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighpointHG301LL/ALinksysLinksys SE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC300LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2800 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2800 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)H143LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA19LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HC6SSLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500GB SATA SSD Module (F400000150000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 200GB SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HGK2LVC/APromisePromise Pegasus 200GB SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 21 K Stries 4TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001200000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 21 R Stries 4TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001200000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 21 R Stries 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40000013000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 21 R Stries 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40000013000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 21 R S	$\begin{array}{c} 149.95\\ 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 2249.00\\ 226.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HF061LL/ABelkinLinksys 24-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE3024)HHA62LL/AHighpointHighPoint RocketStor 6361A Thundbrobl 2 PCIe Expansion ChassisHC301LL/ALinksysLinksys SE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC300L/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2800 8-Port Giga Switch v2 (SE2800)TV278LL/APromisePromise ITB SATA Drive Module (F400000010000021)H143LL/APromisePromise ITB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HC6S8LL/APromisePromise Pegasus Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000)HGK3LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 200GB SATA SSD Module (F400PR4M01020000)HGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 200GB SATA SSD Module (F4000001300000)HFX2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 3TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 3TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 4TB SATA) Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 4TB SATA) Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Reries 4TB SATA)	$\begin{array}{c} 199.95\\ 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HHA62LL/AHighPointHighPoint RocketSior 6361A Thunderbolt 2 PCIe Expansion ChassisHC301LL/ALinksysLinksys SE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC300LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port Gige Babit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2800 8-Port Gige Switch v2 (SE2800)TV278LL/APromisePromise ITB SATA Drive Module (F4000000000021)H1143LL/APromisePromise ITB SATA Drive Module (F40000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F40000011000000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000011000000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000011000000)HG58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000011000000)HG58LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000011000000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2005 SOCE SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2502 SOCE SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 NG 4TB SATA Drive module (F40000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 4 FTS SATA Drive Module (F40000013000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 4 FTS SATA Drive Module (F4000001000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 5 TTS SATA) RAID System (F40PR4M0000000)<	$\begin{array}{c} 349.95\\ 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HC301LL/ALinksysLinksysLinksysLinksysSE1500 5-Port Fast Ethernet Switch (SE1500-NP)HC300LL/ALinksysLinksysLinksys SE2500 5-Port GigEb Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksys SE2800 8-Port GigE Switch v2 (SE2800)HB665LL/APromisePromisePromise TIB SATA Drive Module (F40000000000021)H1143LL/AH143LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/AHA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000011000000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000011000000)HGK82LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500CB SATA SSD Module (F400PR4M01020000)HGK2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500CB SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HFIV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500CB SATA SSD Module (F4000001200000)HGK12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M 4SD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F4000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400PR8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P01000000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Prive Module (F4000013000000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SERIES ATA SATA PAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SERIES ATA SATA	$\begin{array}{c} 29.95\\ 54.95\\ 74.95\\ 3114.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
HC300LL/ALinksysLinksysLinksysSE2500 5-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)HB665LL/ALinksysLinksysSE2800 8-Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch (SE2500)TV278LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F400000000000001)H1143LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F40000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HGKSZLL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500 GB SATA STD Module (F4000005100000)HGK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500 GB SATA SSD Module (F400000100000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 M4 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 Neries 3TB SATA drive module (F4000001200000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F4000012000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR801000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR801000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) Prive Module (F40PR801000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) Prive Module (F40PR801000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) Prive Module (F40PR801000000)HE551L/APromisePro	$54.95 \\74.95 \\314.00 \\593.00 \\206.00 \\314.00 \\404.00 \\799.00 \\1079.00 \\2249.00 \\206.00 \\296.00 \\404.00 \\674.00 \\1259.00 $
HB665LL/ALinksysLinksysLinksysSE2800 8-Port GigE Switch v2 (SE2800)TV278LL/APromisePromise ITB SATA Drive Module (F40000000000001)H1143LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000000100000)HC558LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000005100000)HGX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB ATB ATA Drive Module (F40000005100000)HGX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TA 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TA 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 A 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) Arive module (F400001200000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400001200000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Peg	$\begin{array}{c} 74.95\\ 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00 \end{array}$
TV278LL/APromisePromise 1TB SATA Drive Module (F4000000000021)H1143LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001000000)HC558LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000005100000)HC658LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500CB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HGX2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500CB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M4 SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HES50LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2M SCRies 2TB SATA drive module (F40000012000000)HES51LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HES51LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HES52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HES52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Arive module (F400R800000000)HES52L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Arive module (F40000013000000)HES52L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Arive module (F400R800100000)HEIS1VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40R8R40010000)HEIS5VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SERIE (5 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40R8R40010000)HEIS5VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SERIE (5 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40R8R600100000) <t< td=""><td>$\begin{array}{c} 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$</td></t<>	$\begin{array}{c} 314.00\\ 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\\ \end{array}$
H1143LL/APromisePromise 2TB SATA Drive Module (F4000001100000)HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F40000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000005100000)HC558LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 S00CB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HGXX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 M4 TB (4 x TIB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 M4 SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 M4 SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400000100000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P0100000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R STB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R S1TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R S1TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R S3TB (8 by 4TB) Thunde	$\begin{array}{c} 593.00\\ 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\end{array}$
HA019LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2TB drive module (F4000001100000)HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000001100000)HC658LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F4000005100000)HC658LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 SoUG B SATA SSD Module (F400PR4M01020000)HGXX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 SOUG B SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 SOUG B SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 M4 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000012000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F4000001300000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA A Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 48 TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 STB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 83 2TB (8 b y 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 83 2TB (8 b y 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 83 2TB (8 b y 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 83 2TB (8 b y 4TB)	$\begin{array}{c} 206.00\\ 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00 \end{array}$
HA018LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 3TB drive module (F40000011000000)HC558LL/APromisePromise Pegasus R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40000005100000)HGXL2L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500GB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFIV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 24 HTB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGXJ2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 22 M4 SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 22 R series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000012000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F4000012000000)HE552L/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P01000000)HE552L/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 4TB SATA ATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 4TB SATA ATA NAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SEries 4TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SETB (5 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE155VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SETB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SETB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SETB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R SETB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePro	$\begin{array}{c} 314.00\\ 404.00\\ 799.00\\ 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\end{array}$
HC658LL/APromisePromise Pegasus R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40000005100000)HGXX2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500GB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2500GB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 244 TB (4x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 245 SD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 24 Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE552LL/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F400R8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R Series 3TB SATA RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 12TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 81TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 82 3TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 R AID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 83 2TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus 2 R 83 2TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 R AID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SRANL2000006) <td>404.00 799.00 2249.00 206.00 296.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00</td>	404.00 799.00 2249.00 206.00 296.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00
HGXK2LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 500GB SATA SSD Module (F40PR4M01020000)HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 M4 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGXJ2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 M4 SSD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M00020000)HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 2TB SATA drive module (F40000012000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40PR8P01000000)HE551L/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE152LL/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA AID System (F40PR4P00000004)HU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 2+ CF/SD Media Bay / 6TB with 3TB SATA (F40PR2P00000004)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 4TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 8TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 8TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE154VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 82 2HTB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VCBPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 82 2R 82 2HB (4 x 10 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE152LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8P0100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8P0100000)HFIS2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40	$\begin{array}{c} 1079.00\\ 2249.00\\ 206.00\\ 296.00\\ 404.00\\ 674.00\\ 1259.00\end{array}$
HFJV2VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 M4 4TB (4 x 1TB SATA) RAID SystemHGX12VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 M4 SDD 2TB (4 by 500 GB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR4M0002000)HES50LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 2TB SATA drive module (F400001200000)HES51LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F400001300000)HES51LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F400PR8P01000000)HES51LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F400PR8P01000000)HU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 48 TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 2TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 61 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 82 4TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 82 3TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 82 3TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8N0100000)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M04000000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapte	2249.00 206.00 296.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00
HE550LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 2TB SATA drive module (F4000001200000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE552LL/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F400R8P0100000)HHU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P01000000)HHU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F400R8P01000000)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA) RAID System (F40R8R400100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB (S x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 8 32TB (S x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R 8 32TB (S by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 R AID System (F40PR8P09100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SANL2000006)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	206.00 296.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00
HE551LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 3TB SATA drive module (F40000013000000)HE552LL/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HHU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R 2+ CF/SD Media Bay / 6TB with 3TB SATA (F40PR2P0000004)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R4 8TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE154VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 b y 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE152LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8P0100000)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8M04000000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8M04000000)	296.00 404.00 674.00 1259.00
HE552LL/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R Series 4TB SATA Drive Module (F40PR8P01000000)HHU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R2+ CF/SD Media Bay / 6TB with 3TB SATA (F40PR2P00000004)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R4 8TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE154VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HE152LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8N0400000)HFIW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8N0400000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR8N0400000)	404.00 674.00 1259.00
HHU52LL/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R2+ CF/SD Media Bay / 6TB with 3TB SATA (F40PR2P00000004)HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R4 8TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F20SR4R2200000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R0100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P0100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PRAM0400000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M0400000)	674.00 1259.00
HE151VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R4 8TB (4 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR4R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SANL2000006)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M04000000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	1259.00
HE152VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 12TB (6 x 2TB SATA) RAID System (F29SR4R2200000)HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R0010000)HE154VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0010000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P0010000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SANL2000006)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M0400000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s SFP+ Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	
HE153VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R6 18TB (6 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40SR6R00100000)HE154VC/APromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000)HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4N04000000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4N04000000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	1889.00
HE154VC/A Promise Promise Pegasus2 R8 24TB (8 x 3TB SATA) RAID System (F40PR8P00100000) HE155VC/B Promise Promise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000) HFJX2LL/A Promise Promise Vegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000) HFJX2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4N04000000) HH1S2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4N04000000)	
HE155VC/BPromisePromise Pegasus2 R8 32TB (8 by 4TB) Thunderbolt 2 RAID System (F40PR8P09100000)HFJX2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SANL2000006)HFJW2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M0400000)HH1S2LL/APromisePromise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	2339.00
HFJX2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29SANL20000006) HFJW2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M04000000) HH1S2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	2789.00
HFJW2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10 Gb/s Ethernet Adapter (F40PR4M04000000) HH1S2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10Gbit/s SFP+ Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	3689.00
HH1S2LL/A Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt 2 to 10Gbit/s SFP+ Ethernet Adapter (F29S10G22000000)	485.00
	179.00
	719.00
1 ()	989.00
HE553L/JA Promise Promise SANLink2 Thunderbolt to 8G Fibre Channel Adapter (F29SANL22000005)	849.00
TV340LL/A Promise Promise ServicePlus for Education Institutions (3 year onsite support) HA838LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 4U Ultra-Dense Expansion Chassis 3TB spare drive module (F40J93S05010000)	899.00 674.00
HASOLLA Promise Promise Province Province Province (P40795303010000) H4950LLA Promise Province Provinc	3959.00
H4951LL/A Promise Promise V frak Pro 2+valy sparse gaits (12526012200000) H4951LL/A Promise Promise V frak Pro 2+pan 16-bay sparse (F2916352200000)	1259.00
HA265LL/A Promise Promise Provide Provide (F40E83F14010000)	674.00
HA269LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 4U Exp Spares Kit (F29J83S2000017)	1349.00
HaydoLL/B Promise Promise VTrak X30 16-BAY 32TB SAS (F40E63F05110000)	14399.00
HC858LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 240TB (60x 4TB SAS) Ultra Dense Expansion Chassis (F40J93S00110000)	52559.00
H4952LL/B Promise Promise VTrak X30 2TB DRIVE KIT (F40E83F05110000)	449.00
HA262LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 48T (16x3TB) Exp (F40J63S05010000)	14399.00
HA260LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 48TB (16x3TB) RAID (F40E63F09010000)	17999.00
HC854LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 64TB (16x 4TB SAS) RAID System (F40E63F01110000)	21599.00
HA263LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 72T (24x3TB) Exp (F40J83S06010000)	18719.00
HA261LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 72TB (24x3TB) RAID (F40E83F13010000)	23039.00
HC856LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 96TB (24x 4TB SAS) Expansion Chassis (F40J83S03110000)	21599.00
H4948LL/B Promise Promise VTrak X30 EXPAN16-BAY 32TB (F40J63S30110000)	10799.00
HA796LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 180TB (60x 3TB SAS) 4U Ultra Dense Expansion Chassis (F40J93S01010000)	50399.00
H4949LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 3U RAID Subsystem Service Parts Kit (F29E63F22000001)	3869.00
HC865LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 4TB 7200-RPM SAS Drive Module (F4000001110000)	899.00
HC866LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 4TB Ultra Dense Expansion Spare drive (F40J93S01110000)	899.00
HA795LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 4U Ultra Dense Expansion Chassis Spare Parts Kit (F40J93S00100000)	2879.00
HC857LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 64TB (16 by 4TB SAS) 3U Expansion Chassis (F40J63521110000)	15839.00
HC855LL/A Promise Promise VTrak x30 Series 96TB (24 by 4TB SAS) 4U RAID Subsystem (F40E83F03110000)	27359.00
HFSQ2VC/A SanDisk SanDisk Connect 64GB Wireless Media Drive (SDWS1-064G-NA57)	119.95

Speakers & Audio

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

Part # Manufacturer	Description	Price
HHK62ZM/A Bang & Olufsen	B&O BeoPlay A9 MKII Speaker - Black (1200231)	2699.95
HHGP2VC/A Bang & Olufsen	B&O BeoPlay A9 MKII Speaker - White (1200232)	2699.95
HH012ZM/A Bang & Olufsen	B&O BeoPlay Portable Bluetooth Speaker - Black (1290937)	399.95
HH022ZM/A Bang & Olufsen	B&O BeoPlay Portable Bluetooth Speaker - Grey (1290935)	399.95
H3418ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Mic Yeti Pro USB Microphone (1967)	249.95
TU047LL/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Bluebird Condenser Mic (4918-BLBD)	299.95
TV233LL/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Icicle XLR to USB Converter (4919-ICIC)	59.95
TF238LL/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Snowball Professional USB Microphone w/Stand	69.95
TX674LL/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Snowball USB Microphone - Gloss Black	69.95
H8650ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Tiki USB Microphone (1998)	59.95
TY115ZM/A Blue Microphones	Blue Microphones Yeti THX USB Microphone (5329-YTMC)	129.95
TX583VC/A Bowers and Wilkins	Bowers & Wilkins - MM1 Desktop Hi-Fi Speaker (FP29793)	499.95
HD915VC/A Harman/JBL	Harman Kardon Aura Wireless Speaker System - Black (HKAURAAPBLKAM)	399.95
HD916VC/A Harman/JBL	Harman Kardon Aura Wireless Speaker System - White (HKAURAAPWHTAM)	399.95
HGWD2VC/A Harman/JBL	Harman Kardon Esquire Mini Bluetooth Wireless Speaker - Black (HKESQUIREMINIBLKAM)	149.95
HGWF2VC/A Harman/JBL	Harman Kardon Esquire Mini Bluetooth Wireless Speaker - White (HKESQUIREMINIWHTAM)	149.95
HH3B2LL/A Logitech	Logitech Mobile Speakerphone P710e (980-000741)	149.95
HG4E2VC/A Logitech	Logitech Multimedia Speakers Z200 (980-000800)	29.95
HHSX2VC/A Logitech	Logitech Ultimate Ears UE ROLL Wireless Speaker - Black (984-000504)	99.95
HGPQ2VC/A Logitech	UE Megaboom Portable Wireless Speaker - Black (984-000436)	299.95
HGPR2VC/A Logitech	UE Megaboom Portable Wireless Speaker - Blue (984-000478)	299.95
HGPS2VC/A Logitech	UE Megaboom Portable Wireless Speaker - Purple (984-000490)	299.95
HGPT2VC/A Logitech	UE Megaboom Portable Wireless Speaker - Red (984-000484)	299.95
HHSY2VC/A Logitech	Ultimate Ears UE BOOM 360° Wireless Speaker/Speakerphone- Carbon Black (980-001107)	199.95
HHK92VC/A Martin Logan	MartinLogan Crescendo Wireless Speaker System - Walnut (CRESWAD)	899.95
HG6L2ZM/A Naim Audio	Naim Audio mu-so Wireless Speaker System (00-019-0001)	1499.95
HHLU2VC/A SDI Technologies	iHome iDL46 Stereo Clock Radio with Lightning Dock - White (iDL46WHC)	99.95
HFYV2VC/A Sound United	BOOM Swimmer Waterproof Bluetooth Speaker - Black (ASMBK-A)	59.95
HFYW2VC/A Sound United	BOOM Swimmer Waterproof Bluetooth Speaker - Blue (ASMBL-A)	59.95
HFYY2VC/A Sound United	BOOM Swimmer Waterproof Bluetooth Speaker - Red (ASMRD-A)	59.95
HG122VC/A Zound Industries	Marshall Stanmore Bluetooth Speaker - Brown (4090931)	399.95
HE057VC/A Zound Industries	Marshall Stanmore Bluetooth Speaker (4090107)	399.95

Storage

Part # Manuf		Price
HG0L2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 12TB G-RAID Studio Thunderbolt 2 Hard Drive System (0G03398)	1299.95
HF021VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 12TB G-SPEED Q USB 3.0 RAID Storage Solution (0G02838)	1599.95
HFZM2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 12TB G-SPEED Studio RAID with Thunderbolt 2 Storage Solution - Black (0G03294)	1999.95
HD965VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 1TB G-DRIVE ev Hard Drive (0G02723)	149.95
HE965VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 1TB G-DRIVE mobile Thunderbolt/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (0G03040)	199.95
HF4F2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 1TB G-DRIVE mobile USB 3.0 Hard Drive (5400 rpm) - Special Edition (0G03234)	79.95
HE492VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 1TB G-DRIVE mobile USB 3.0 Hard Drive (7200 RPM) (0G02874)	119.95
HD821VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 1TB G-RAID mini USB 3.0 Hard Drive	249.95
HFZN2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 24TB G-SPEED Studio RAID with Thunderbolt 2 Storage Solution -Black (0G03302)	2899.95
HE792VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 2TB G-DOCK ev Hard Drive with Thunderbolt (0G03120)	649.95
HHDS2LL/A G-Tech	G-Tech 32TB G-Speed Studio XL Hard Drive Storage Solution (0G03518)	3999.95
HF2T2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 3TB G-DRIVE with Thunderbolt External Hard Drive (0G03124)	299.95
HF2U2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 4TB G-DRIVE with Thunderbolt External Hard Drive (0G03050)	399.95
HE491VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 500GB G-DRIVE Slim USB 3.0 Portable Hard Drive (7200 RPM) (0G02869)	89.95
HHDT2LL/A G-Tech	G-Tech 64TB G-Speed Studio XL Hard Drive Storage Solution (0G03769)	6999.95
HG0K2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 6TB G-RAID Studio Thunderbolt 2 Hard Drive System (0G03501)	699.95
HG0H2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech 8TB G-RAID Studio Thunderbolt 2 Hard Drive System (0G03366)	849.95
HHMG2VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-DRIVE ev ATC with Thunderbolt (0G03586)	229.95
HB136VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-DRIVE mini USB 3.0 1TB Silver PA (0G02576)	179.95
HB135VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-DRIVE mini USB 3.0 500GB Silver PA (0G02568)	139.95
HB137VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-RAID USB 3.0 4TB Silver PA (0G02484)	379.95
H8248VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-RAID with Thunderbolt 4TB (0G02289)	599.95
H8250VC/A G-Tech	G-Tech G-RAID with Thunderbolt 8TB (0G02272)	799.95
HE800LL/A ioSafe	ioSafe 3TB Solo G3 Fireproof/Waterproof Hard Drive (SK3TB-MAC)	349.95
H9374ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 1TB Porsche Design P'9223 USB 3.0 Mobile Hard Drive (9000293)	89.95
H9377ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 1TB Rugged Hard Drive Triple USB 3.0 (5400 RPM) (301984)	139.95
H9379ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 3TB USB 3.0 Porsche Design P'9233 Desktop Hard Drive (9000302)	139.95
HGE52ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 12TB 2big Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000473U)	899.95
H9372LL/A LaCie	LaCie 16GB RuggedKey USB 3.0 Flash Drive (9000146)	24.95
HGCR2ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 1TB Rugged Thunderbolt/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000488)	179.95
HG782VC/A LaCie	LaCie 24TB 8big Rack Thunderbolt 2 Series (9000499U)	2599.95
HF2V2ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 2TB Porsche Design P'9223 Mobile Hard Drive (9000461)	129.95
HGD32ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 2TB Rugged Thunderbolt/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000489)	249.95
H9373LL/A LaCie	LaCie 32GB RuggedKey USB 3.0 Flash Drive (9000147)	44.95
HFY72ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 3TB d2 Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000492U)	299.95
HG792VC/A LaCie	LaCie 48TB 8big Rack Thunderbolt 2 Series (9000476U)	4599.95
HFY82ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 4TB d2 Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000493U)	349.95
HB856ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 4TB Porsche P'9233 USB 3.0 Desktop Drive (9000385)	169.95
H9376ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 500GB Rugged Hard Drive Triple USB 3.0 (7200 RPM) (301983)	119.95
HFY62ZM/A LaCie	LaCie 500GB Rugged Thunderbolt/USB 3.0 SSD Drive (9000491)	499.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only

Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List

September 22, 2015

HH2F2ZM/A	LaCie	LaCie 5TB USB 3.0 Porsche Design P'9233 Desktop Hard Drive (9000479)	199.95
HG7J2ZM/A	LaCie	LaCie 6TB 2big Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000437U)	599.95
HFY92ZM/A	LaCie	LaCie 6TB d2 Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000472U)	449.95
HGE42ZM/A	LaCie	LaCie 8TB 2big Thunderbolt 2/USB 3.0 Hard Drive (9000438U)	699.95
HFA22VC/A	LaCie	LaCie Little Big Disk 1TB SSD Thunderbolt 2 (9000477)	1199.95
HG6P2VC/A	SanDisk	SanDisk 16GB USB 3.0 Flash Drive (SDCZ93-016G-GA35)	19.95
HG6Q2VC/A	SanDisk	SanDisk 32GB Loop USB 3.0 Flash Drive (SDCZ93-032G-GA35)	39.95
HE661LL/A	SanDisk	SanDisk 32GB microSDHC UHS-I Card with Adapter Memory Card (SDSDQX-032G-GA46A)	39.95
HG6R2VC/A	SanDisk	SanDisk 64GB Loop USB 3.0 Flash Drive (SDCZ93-064G-GA35)	59.95
HE662LL/A	SanDisk	SanDisk 64GB microSDHC UHS-I Card with Adapter Memory Card (SDSDQX-064G-GA46A)	79.95
HFUD2ZM/A	Seagate	Seagate 1TB Backup Plus Slim Portable Hard Drive (STDS1000900)	69.95
HFUE2ZM/A	Seagate	Seagate 2TB Backup Plus Slim for Mac Portable Hard Drive (STDS2000900)	119.95
HFUF2ZM/A	Seagate	Seagate 4TB Backup Plus Slim for Mac Portable Hard Drive (STDU4000101)	159.95
HFUF2ZM/A	Seagate	Seagate 4TB Backup Plus Slim for Mac Portable Hard Drive (STDU4000101)	159.95
HB096ZM/A	Seagate	Seagate Thunderbolt Desktop Portable v2 (STAE134)	189.95

SECTION B: Third-Party Software Licensing

This is a selected list of third-party software. For a more complete list, please visit the Apple Store for Education: http://www.apple.com/education/store

Note: Products offered on this price list which do not bear the Apple Brand name are serviced and supported exclusively by their manufacturers in accordance with terms and conditions packaged with the products. Apple's Limited Warranty does not apply to products that are not Apple-branded, even if packaged or sold with Apple products. Please contact the manufacturer directly for technical support and customer service.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING ORDERING THIRD PARTY SOFTWARE LICENSING

Contact Information: End-user (or, tech coordinator) contact information is required in order to fulfill orders for third party software licensing. Minimum required contact information includes: (1) Name of intended end-user; (2) email address, phone and fax number.

Volume Pricing

Pricing of 3rd party software licensing is based on volume purchased. Higher volume purchases receive greater savings. To facilitate timely and accurate fulfillment of orders, it is essential that the part number ordered corresponds to the software license volume being purchased.

Creativity & Productivity Tools

Microsoft®

With the initial purchase, there is a 5+ license minimum requirement, which will initiate an authorization number. There is not a minimum purchase requirement on additional orders. The agreement term is for 24 months. When the term expires, a minimum of 5+ licenses will need to be purchased to initiate a new authorization number. Customer receives license agreement via email. The authorization number is listed at the top of the license. This number is to be provided when placing reorders for additional licenses under the quantity of 5.

Media is available via Electronic Software Download (ESD) at no additional cost from the Volume Licensing Service Center website: https://www.microsoft.com/licensing/servicecenter/. Instructions on how to access the website will be included in the Microsoft Open License Order Confirmation that is sent to all users via email. Microsoft will require a License Aereement Number and Authorization Number. both included in the Microsoft Open License Order Confirmation that is sent to all users via email.

Microsoft	Open License Agreemen		
H3204LL/A	Microsoft	Office 2011 Academic Open License (price per seat; must purchase a minimum of 5 seats for initial order)	58.95
		Orders must include the contact name, phone number, address and email address for the license administrator.	
H3203LL/A	Microsoft	Office 2011 Academic Open License WITH Software Assurance	92.95
		Same as H3204LL/A but includes Software Assurance. When you include Software Assurance with licenses acquired through Academic Open, you acquire the right to install any new release of covered products during the term of the	
		Academic Open authorization number under which Software Assurance was purchased, which is two (2) years from date of purchase. You also qualify to receive eLearning content (price per seat; must purchase a minimum of 5 seats for initial order).	

IT Infrastructure & Learning Services

Absolute[®] Software

Absolute Software provides technology and services for the management and security of mobile computers and iOS devices. For individuals, Absolute Software provides peace-of-mind by physically recovering stolen computers and remotely deleting sensitive files from them. For businesses, Absolute Software delivers state-of-the-art IT asset management - allowing organizations to reduce IT costs, address regulatory compliance, combat computer theft, and optimize the productivity of their computers and iOS devices.

Computrace Complete

C Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

Absolute Software's Computrace Complete Computer Theft Recovery, Data Protection and Secure Asset TrackingTM software helps schools securely track computers, minimize the impact of theft, and comply with state and federal data privacy regulations. Computrace Complete allows IT administrators to centrally manage every computer in their district by monitoring movement, call history, asset leasing information and software license compliance. If a computer is stolen, the Absolute Investigations and Recovery team partners with law enforcement to track and recover it within 60 days or the client may be eligible to receive up to \$1000 back through Absolute's Service Guarantee. Computrace Complete enables IT administrators to track and recover stolen MacBooks; detect unauthorized software (such as chat or file-sharing utilities), or missing hardware (such as computer memory or drives); generate asset reports for upgrades, roll-outs and MacBook retirement; and remotely delete data on missing units.

What you get with Absolute Software Licensing

Absolute Software solutions are delivered via electronic software download (ESD). The customer will receive an email that contains the license key required for product installation and instructions to activate the software.

- · Absolute Computace Complete licensing is provided as a subscription for a specified term.
- During the term of the subscription:
- The software, and all upgrades to the software (if any), are available to use on a specific number of devices equal to the number of licenses purchased.
- Each device requires a separate license. Rights to use the software and access to technical support end at the end of the subscription term.

Computrace Complete is delivered via Electronic Software Download (ESD), separate media purchases are not required.

The customer will receive an email including Computace Complete License Key and instructions on how to download and activate the software.

For more information on Computace Complete: Please visit http://www.absolute.com/products/computace, or call 1 877 600-2295.

Computrace Complete - Volume Licensing					
H4047LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace Complete (Academic) 3 year subscription, 1-99 seats (per seat)	110.95		
H4046LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace Complete (Academic) 3 year subscription, 100-499 seats (per seat)	99.95		
H4045LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace Complete (Academic) 3 year subscription, 500+ seats (per seat)	89.95		

Computrace Mobile Theft Management (MTM) for iPad

Computrace MTM by Absolute Software allows customers to safeguard their iPad and iPad mini devices, providing loss management as well as theft investigation in the event a device is stolen.

The loss management service includes device registration, identity tags, end user awareness as well as device identification and return services. In the event of theft, the Absolute Investigations and Recovery team provides a rapid response using proven investigative techniques to assist police in the recovery of the device. If an iPad is stolen, the Absolute Investigations team will work with local law enforcement to recover it within 60 days or the client may be eligible to receive up to \$450 for an iPad and \$330 for an iPad mini through Absolute's Service Guarantee.

Computrace MTM for iPad - Volume Licensing

HC317LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace MTM Premium for iPad (Academic) 3 Year Subscription, 1-999 Seats (per seat)	79.95
HC318LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace MTM Premium for iPad (Academic) 3 Year Subscription, 1,000-4,999 Seats (per seat)	71.95
HC319LL/A	Absolute Software	Computrace MTM Premium for iPad (Academic) 3 Year Subscription, 5,000+ Seats (per seat)	63.95

NOTE: To qualify for the Service Guarantee, customers must re-register their iPads with Absolute Software every 90 days. This can be accomplished either manually, via an Absolute Manage MDM device report, or an alternate 3rd party MDM solution device report that provides the required information.

For more information on Computace MTM: Please visit http://www.absolute.com/products/mobile-theft-management, or call 1 877 600-2295.

Computrace MTM is delivered as a service offering.

Upon purchase, the customer will receive an email from Absolute Software with instructions on how to use the service, including how to register their iPads, and obtain their asset ID tags.

JAMF Software

JAMF Software's **Casper Suite** is a suite of software exclusively designed to support Mac OS X computers and Apple iOS Mobile Device Management (MDM) in an enterprise environment. The Casper Suite provides an integrated solution for administrators to support all of their Apple computers and mobile devices in one web-based console. The Casper Suite may be licensed for Mac OS X computers and iOS devices, separately or together. The Casper Suite has separate volume pricing schedules for Mac OS X and iOS seats.

What you get with JAMF Software Licensing

The Casper Suite is delivered via **Electronic Software Download (ESD)**. The customer will receive an email that contains the license key required for product installation and a link to download the software and documentation. Physical media can be provided by JAMF Software upon customer request by sending an email to info@jamfsoftware.com.

*** NOTE: Customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X or iOS for the first time are required to purchase JumpStart for Mac OS X or iOS technical setup and training engagement. ***

For more information on Casper Suite for Mac OS X or iOS: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ or call (612) 677-7075 for additional product information.

JAMF Casper Suite for Mac OS X - On Premise

JAMF Software's Casper Suite is a suite of software designed to inventory, image, update, and maintain Mac OS X computers in an enterprise environment. The Casper Suite provides features and functions for Mac OS X client management, including: Inventory, Imaging, Patch Management, Software Distribution, Remote Control, Settings and Security Management, Usage Management, and License Management. The Casper Suite may be used as a stand alone product for Mac OS X computers or may be used for both Mac OS X and iOS devices (using

C Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

the Casper Suite for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices requires Casper Suite for Mac OS X licenses for each Mac OS X client and Casper Suite for iOS licenses for each iOS device).

The Casper Suite for Mac OS X client management is a suite of applications including: JAMF Software Server (JSS), the central server used for management of all computers; JSS Setup Utility, used to set up and configure the JSS; JSS Mobile, the iPhone or iPad application which can access and control the JSS: Casper Imaging, used to do bare metal installations and restore of Macintosh computers; Casper Admin, used to create line of business configurations based on software packages; Casper Remote, used to perform remote support activities; Casper VNC, used to screen share and control remote computers; Recon, used to inventory laptop and desktop computers and report information to the JSS; Composer, used to create packages from a variety of software installation mechanisms; and Self Service, which publishes policies directly to end users.

NOTE: Customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X for the **first time** are required to purchase JumpStart for the Casper Suite, a 2-day or 3-day technical setup and training engagement.

For more information on Casper Suite for Mac OS X: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ or call (612) 677-7075 for additional product information.

JAMF Software - Casper Suite for Mac OS X - Volume Licensing - On Premise - NOT HOSTED

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions with 1 Year Maintenance

HFGC2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	18.00
HFGD2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	16.00
HFGE2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	14.00
HFGF2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	12.00
HFGG2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	10.00
HFGH2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9 x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 10K+ Seats (price per seat)	8.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X, a 2-day or 3-day onsite technical setup and training engagement, is required (sold separately) for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X for the **first time** to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered.

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions with 3 Year Maintenance

HFGJ2LL/A JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	54.00
	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HFGK2LL/A JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	48.00
HFGL2LL/A JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	42.00
	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HFGM2LL/A JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	36.00
HFGN2LL/A JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	30.00
	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HFGP2LL/A JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 10K+ Seats (price per seat)	24.00
	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X, a 2-day or 3-day onsite technical setup and training engagement, is required (sold separately) for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X for the **first time** to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered.

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X - Technical Setup and Training

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X is a 2-day or 3-day onsite technical setup and training engagement that is required (sold separately) for all new Casper Suite customers to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered. JAMF Software will contact customers directly to schedule the engagement which includes installation of the JAMF Software Server and a customized training agenda. Topics include: installation, inventory, imaging, software distribution, patch management and settings management.

For more information on Casper Suite for Mac OS X training: Please visit http://jamfsoftware.com/services/jumpstart.

HH452LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X & iOS combined (Education) (3-day onsite)	7500.00
H8082LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (Education) (2-day onsite)	6000.00

JAMF Casper Suite for iOS: Mobile Device Management - On Premise

JAMF Software's Casper Suite for iOS Mobile Device Management (MDM) is a suite of software designed to inventory, configure and secure Apple iOS devices in an enterprise environment. The Casper Suite for iOS provides features and functions for management of Apple iOS devices including: Configuration, Inventory, Security Management and App Distribution. The Casper Suite may be used as a stand alone product for iOS devices or may be used for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices (using The Casper Suite for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices requires Casper Suite for Mac OS X licenses for each Mac OS X client and Casper Suite for iOS device).

Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

Casper Suite for iOS is comprised of the JAMF Software Server (JSS), the central server used for management of all iOS devices and the JSS Setup Utility, used to set up and configure the JSS. *JSS Mobile*, an iPhone or iPad application, can optionally be used to access and control the JSS.

COMPATIBILITY: Casper Suite for iOS requires iOS version 4.2 or greater.

NOTE: Customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the **first time** are required to purchase JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS, a technical setup and training engagement for iOS.

NOTE: For returning customers who have previously installed JAMF Software's Casper Suite for iOS, JumpStart is not required when purchasing additional iOS seats only.

For more information on Casper Suite for iOS: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ or call (612) 677-7075 for additional product information.

JAMF Software - Casper Suite - Volume Licensing for iOS - On Premise - NOT HOSTED

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions with 1 Year Maintenance

HFGQ2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	9.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGR2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	8.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGS2LL/A	JAMF Software		7.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGT2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	6.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGU2LL/A	JAMF Software		5.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGV2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 1 Year Maintenance 10K+ (price per seat)	4.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the **first time** (sold separately).

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions with 3 Year Maintenance

HFGW2LL/A JAMF So	ftware	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	27.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFGX2LL/A JAMF So		Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	24.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HEGY2LL/A JAME So		Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	21.00
III OTZEE/A JAMI 50	1 circuite	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	21.00
HEGZ2LL/A JAME So		Casper Suite for the Casper Suite for tools soft asparately is required for new Casper Suite for tools Conservation and the state of th	18.00
HFGZ2LL/A JAMF 30			18.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFH02LL/A JAMF So	1 circuite	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	15.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HFH12LL/A JAMF So	ftware	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS On Premise (Education) with 3 Year Maintenance 10K+ (price per seat)	12.00
	1	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
		* IMPORTANT: JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the	
	1	first time (sold separately).	

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS - Technical Setup and Training

A JumpStart is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the first time; a remote JumpStart or two-day JumpStart would fulfill this requirement.

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is a remote or onsite technical setup and training engagement that is required (sold separately) for all new Casper Suite customers to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered. JAMF Software will contact customers directly to schedule the engagement which includes installation of the JAMF Software Server and a customized training agenda. Topics include: installation, enrollment, inventory, configuration, security management and app distribution for iOS.

For more information on Casper Suite for iOS training: Please visit http://jamfsoftware.com/services/jumpstart.

Select one of the options to fulfill the requirement for first time purchase:				
HH452LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X & iOS combined (Education) (3-day onsite)	7500.00	
HJ142LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart 4+4 Remote for the Casper Suite for iOS (Education) (Two 4 hour sessions - 8 Hour Remote)	1500.00	
JAMF Casper Suite for Mac OS X - Cloud Hosted				

The Casper Suite from JAMF Software is a suite of software designed to inventory, image, update, and maintain Mac OS X computers in an enterprise environment. The Casper Suite provides features and functions for Mac OS X client management, including: Inventory, Imaging, Patch Management, Software Distribution, Remote Control, Settings and Security Management, Usage Management, and License Management. The Casper Suite may be used as a stand alone product for Mac OS X computers or may be used for both Mac OS X and iOS devices (using

Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

the Casper Suite for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices requires Casper Suite for Mac OS X licenses for each Mac OS X client and Casper Suite for iOS licenses for each iOS device).

The Casper Suite for Mac OS X client management is a suite of applications including: JAMF Software Server (JSS), the central server used for management of all computers; JSS Setup Utility, used to set up and configure the JSS; JSS Mobile, the iPhone or iPad application which can access and control the JSS: Casper Imaging, used to do bare metal installations and restore of Macintosh computers; Casper Admin, used to create line of business configurations based on software packages; Casper Remote, used to perform remote support activities; Casper VNC, used to screen share and control remote computers; Recon, used to inventory laptop and desktop computers and report information to the JSS; Composer, used to create packages from a variety of software installation mechanisms; and Self Service, which publishes policies directly to end users.

NOTE: Customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the **first time** are required to purchase JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS, a technical setup and training engagement for iOS.

For more information on Casper Suite for Mac OS X: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ for additional product information.

JAMF Casper Suite Mac OS X - CLOUD HOSTED

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions - Mac OS X - Cloud Hosted with 1 Year Subscription

HH3S2LL/A JAME So	ftware Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS	X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 1-249 Seats (price per seat) 30.0	0
	1	te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH3T2LL/A JAMF So	ftware Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS	X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 250-999 Seats (price per seat) 26.2	5
HH3U2LL/A JAMF So		te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat) 22.50	0
	JumpStart for the Casper Su	te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH3W2LL/A JAMF So	ftware Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS	X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat) 18.7.	5
HH3X2LL/A JAMF So		te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers * X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat) 15.0	0
	JumpStart for the Casper Su	te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH3Y2LL/A JAMF So	ftware Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS	X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 10K+ Seats (price per seat) 11.2	.5
	JumpStart for the Casper Su	te for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X, a 2-day onsite technical setup and training engagement, is required (sold separately) for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X for the **first time** to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered.

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions - Mac OS X - Cloud Hosted with 3 Year Subscription

HH3Z2LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	81.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH402LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	70.88
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH412LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	60.75
maizee	shini soltware	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	00.75
			50.70
HH422LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	50.63
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH432LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	40.50
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	
HH442LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for Mac OS X Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 10K+ Seats (price per seat)	30.38
IIII442LL/A	JAMI Software		50.50
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for Mac OS X customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X, a 2-day or 3-day onsite technical setup and training engagement, is required (sold separately) for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for Mac OS X for the **first time** to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered.

JumpStart for The Casper Suite for Mac OS X - Technical Setup and Training

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X is a 2-day onsite technical setup and training engagement that is required (sold separately) for all new Casper Suite customers to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered. JAMF Software will contact customers directly to schedule the engagement which includes installation of the JAMF Software Server and a customized training agenda. Topics include: installation, inventory, imaging, software distribution, patch management and settings management.

For more information on Casper Suite for Mac OS X training: Please visit http://jamfsoftware.com/services/jumpstart.

HH452LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X & iOS combined (Education) (3-day onsite)	7500.00
H8082LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X (Education) (2-day onsite)	6000.00

JAMF Casper Suite for iOS: Mobile Device Management - Cloud Hosted

The Casper Suite form JAMF Software for iOS Mobile Device Management (MDM) is a suite of software designed to inventory, configure and secure Apple iOS devices in an enterprise environme The Casper Suite for iOS provides features and functions for management of Apple iOS devices including: Configuration, Inventory, Security Management and App Distribution. The Casper Suite may be used as a stand alone product for iOS devices or may be used for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices (using The Casper Suite for both Mac OS X clients and iOS devices requires Casper Suite for Mac OS X licenses for each Mac OS X client and Casper Suite for iOS device).

Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

Casper Suite for iOS is comprised of the JAMF Software Server (JSS), the central server used for management of all iOS devices and the JSS Setup Utility, used to set up and configure the JSS. *JSS Mobile*, an iPhone or iPad application, can optionally be used to access and control the JSS.

COMPATIBILITY: Casper Suite for iOS requires iOS version 4.2 or greater.

NOTE: Customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the **first time** are required to purchase JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS, a technical setup and training engagement for iOS.

NOTE: For returning customers who have previously installed JAMF Software's Casper Suite for iOS, JumpStart is not required when purchasing additional iOS seats only.

For more information on Casper Suite for iOS: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ios/.

JAMF Casper Suite iOS - CLOUD HOSTED - Volume Discount Subscription

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions - iOS - Cloud Hosted with 1 Year Subscription

HH462LL/A	JAMF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	16.00
HH472LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers * Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	14.00
HH482LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers * Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	12.00
HH492LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers * Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	10.00
HH4A2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers * Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	8.00
HH4B2LL/A	JAMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers * Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 1 Year Subscription 10K+ (price per seat)	6.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	

* **IMPORTANT:** JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the **first time** (sold separately).

K-12 and Higher Education Institutions - iOS - Cloud Hosted with 3 Year Subscription

HH4C2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 1-249 Seats (price per seat)	43.20
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HH4D2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 250-999 Seats (price per seat)	37.80
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HH4E2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 1000-2499 Seats (price per seat)	32.40
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HH4F2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 2500-4999 Seats (price per seat)	27.00
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HH4H2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 5000-9999 Seats (price per seat)	21.60
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
HH4J2LL/A JA	MF Software	Casper Suite 9.x for iOS Cloud Hosted (Education) with 3 Year Subscription 10K+ (price per seat)	16.20
		JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (sold separately) is required for new Casper Suite for iOS customers *	
		* IMPORTANT: JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the	
		first time (sold separately).	

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS - Technical Setup and Training

A JumpStart is required for all customers purchasing Casper Suite for iOS for the first time; a remote JumpStart, one-day JumpStart or two-day JumpStart would fulfill this requirement.

JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS is a remote or onsite technical setup and training engagement that is required (sold separately) for all new Casper Suite customers to ensure the fundamentals of the solution are covered. JAMF Software will contact customers directly to schedule the engagement which includes installation of the JAMF Software Server and a customized training agenda. Topics include: installation, enrollment, inventory, configuration, security management and app distribution for iOS.

For more information on Casper Suite for iOS training: Please visit http://jamfsoftware.com/services/jumpstart.

Select one of the options to fulfill the requirement for first time purchase:

HH452LL/A JA	AMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for Mac OS X & iOS combined (Education) (3-day onsite)	7500.00
H8084LL/A JA	AMF Software	JumpStart for the Casper Suite for iOS (Education) (4 Hour Remote)	750.00

The Casper Suite BYOD Solution - Mobile Device Management

The Casper Suite BYOD solution from JAMF Software is a suite of software designed to inventory, configure and secure personally-owned devices in an enterprise environment. The Casper Suite BYOD solution is a light-weight Mobile Device Management (MDM) option specifically designed to provide enterprise management and security for personally owned devices

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

while protecting the personal data and privacy of the user.

HH4L2LL/A JAMF Software	The Casper Suite BYOD Solution (unlimited seats) with 1 Year Subscription	1000.00
HH4K2LL/A JAMF Software	The Casper Suite BYOD Solution (unlimited seats) with 3 Year Subscription	2700.00

COMPATIBILITY: This product may be used as a stand alone for personally-owned devices (BYOD) or may also be used in combination with Casper Suite for Mac OS X & iOS to fully manage institutionally-owned devices (using The Casper Suite Mac OS X or iOS On Premise or SaaS Cloud Platform products)

NOTE: When Customers are purchasing Casper Suite BYOD Solution independantly, the 1/2 day iOS JumpStart Training is optional

For more information on the Casper Suite : Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/solutions/business/bring-your-own-device-byod

Examples of Training Options for JumpStart Casper Suite for Mac OS X, iOS, and BYOD - Technical Setup and Training Requirements

If purchasing both Mac OS X and iOS seats for the first time must purchase one of the following combination training options:

Option 1 • 1 - HH452LL/A - 3 day onsite Mac OS X and iOS Combination JumpStart (best option with DEP & VPP set up)

Option 2 • 1 - H8082LL/A - 2 day onsite Mac OS X JumpStart & 1 - H8084LL/A 4 hour remote iOS JumpStart or 1- HJ142LL/A JumpStart 4+4 Remote (Two 4 hour sessions) (appliciable for customers comfortable w/ the Apple iOS platform)

If purchasing Mac OS X and iOS seats along with BYOD for the first time must purchase the following training:

Option 2 • 1 - HH452LL/A - 3 day onsite Mac OS X and iOS Combination JumpStart (most customers will want this option w/ DEP & VPP set up)

If purchasing BYOD Independently for the first time the following training is OPTIONAL:

Option 4 • 1 - H8084LL/A 4 hour remote iOS JumpStart

For more information on Casper Suite: Please visit http://www.jamfsoftware.com/products/casper-suite/ or call (612) 677-7075 for additional product information.

IT Infrastructure & Wireless Networking Products

Aerohive Hardware & Aerohive HiveManager Online (HMOL) Network Management System

The distributed, scalable Aerohive cloud managed Wi-Fi architecture allows simple centralized management and delivers unique wireless/wired visibility, control and monitoring capabilities for application and access control.

Aerohive has built in capabilities like Bonjour Gateway and integration with MDM solutions such as JAMF Software and AirWatch to specifically enhance Apple device deployments. Aerohive Networks HiveManager Online network management system is a cloud-enabled enterprise-class management system for Aerohive networking products and offers the same simple policy creation, firmware upgrades, and centralized monitoring options as the on-premises version of HiveManager, without the need to deploy another device in your network. HiveManager Online is hosted within secure Tier IV SAS 70 Type II data centers, with scheduled backups and disaster recovery capabilities.

HiveManager Online is designed to make it cost effective to start small and grow a network with no upfront costs beyond the Aerohive networking devices. HiveManager Online can be deployed in two different versions, Express and Enterprise. Express, designed for smaller, Wi-Fi-only deployments, streamlines the interface without compromising enterprise-class features. Enterprise offers the full capabilities of the HiveManager platform for larger organizations with sophisticated policy requirements. HiveManager Online allows administrators to start with Express and seamlessly migrate to Enterprise for no additional fee.

HiveManager Online also includes a portal called "MyHive," which provides single sign-on access to Aerohive resources such as HiveManager Online, support forums, and a redirector server, which manages and correlates Aerohive device assignments to HiveManager Online instances. Customers access their own HiveManager Online instance, and partners can use the MyHive system to keep track of many instances for their customers.

Important: Aerohive requires the email address of the main system administrator for the deployment to assign the HiveManager Online (HMOL) account to. Please email apple@aerohive.com with this information.

For more information on HiveManager Online: Please visit http://www.aerohive.com/products/overview/hive-manager.html or call 866-918-9918 for additional product information.

Aerohive License Service, and Support

All access points from Aerohive Networks are bundled with a limited lifetime hardware warranty that provides replacement for access points until the end of life of the product, which is five (5) years after the end of sale of the product. All other hardware has a one-year hardware replacement warranty. For full details on the warranty, please see the Hardware Warranty document included with the hardware or go online to find the latest Warranty policy from Aerohive http://www.aerohive.com/330000/docs/Aerohive_HWwarranty.pdf.

Recognizing the importance of keeping your wireless network up and running, Aerohive provides you with a robust support offering. Technical Support - The Aerohive support contract provides unlimited access to the Aerohive support team by email and phone (8x5). Software Updates - The Aerohive support contract provides software upgrades and updates to HiveOS and the HiveManager.

HiveManager Online also includes a portal called "MyHive" which provides single sign-on access to Aerohive resources such as HiveManager Online, support forums, and a redirector server, which manages and correlates Aerohive device assignments to HiveManager Online instances.

Customers access their own HiveManager Online instance, and partners can use the MyHive system to keep track of many instances for their customers.

C Apple Inc. K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

All Wi-Fi, Switching, and Routing equipment has a 1 or 3 year license and support included (http://www.aerohive.com/products/overview/hive-manager.html and http://www.aerohive.com/support/offerings.html). Wi-Fi AP (Access Point) that require external antenna have standard omni antenna also included. All equipment are priced as bundles that include all of these for 1 or 3 years. You may purchase accessories for power, mechanical mounting, and WAN connection separately.

NOTE: First time purchase or renewals, and support terms longer than 3 years **must** contact Aerohive prior to purchase for custom order configuration. This is done via an email to apple@aerohive.com which must include the phone number, email address, and contact name for the main person responsible for the Wi-Fi network. Aerohive will respond within 24 hours of email receipt.

AEROHIVE RESOURCES

To estimate the equipment requirements for your specific deployment, please use the planner tool located at http://www.aerohive.com/build-your-network To estimate the cost of equipment for your deployment, please use the Total Cost of Ownership (TCO) tool at http://www.aerohive.com/pricing-calculator Watch Aerohive's Education Solution Video in 2 Minutes: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1y18PGp2EJI Aerohive in a 2 Minute nut-shell: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tytaDt1SW4

Installation and Deployment

IMPORTANT: Aerohive equipment requires installation from a qualified professional and is **not** included. Please contact apple@aerohive.com for recommended equipment installers. NOTE: First time purchase or renewals, and support terms longer than 3 years **must** contact Aerohive prior to purchase for custom order configuration. This is done via an email to apple@aerohive.com which must include the phone number, email address, and contact name for the main person responsible for the Wi-Fi network. Aerohive will respond within 24 hours of email receipt.

Aerohive Wi-Fi Access Points, Switches, and Routers

NOTE: The following products require additional accessories such as power adaptors and mounting brackets as listed below. Please contact apple@aerohive.com with any questions.

K-12 and Higher Education	Institutions - 1 Year License and Support	
HHMZ2LL/A Aerohive	AP121 802.11n Dual Radio (2x2 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Internal Antenna with 1 year License, and Support	719.95
HHN02LL/A Aerohive	AP170 802.11n Dual Radio (3x3 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Outdoor with External Antenna kit, with 1 year License, and Support	1820.95
HHN12LL/A Aerohive	AP230 802.11ac/n Dual Radio (3x3 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Internal Antenna with 1 year License, and Support	899.95
HHN52LL/A Aerohive	SR2024P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 24 Ports PoE, 4 Ports 1-Gb SFP with 1 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	2197.95
HHN62LL/A Aerohive	SR2124P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 24 Ports PoE+, 4 Ports 10-Gb SFP/SFP+ with 1 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	3277.95
HHN72LL/A Aerohive	SR2148P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 48 Ports PoE+, 4 Ports 10-Gb SFP/SFP+ with 1 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	4897.95
HHN82LL/A Aerohive	BR200 802.11n Single Radio (3x3) MIMO Enterprise Wi-Fi Branch Router, Switch, Firewall Internal Antenna with USB connection to 3G/LTE WAN with 1 year License and Support	779.95
	IMPORTANT: First time purchase or renewals, and support terms longer than 3 years must contact Aerohive prior to purchase	

address, and contact name for the main person responsible for the Wi-Fi network.

K-12 and Higher Education In	nstitutions - 3 Year License and Support	
HHN92LL/A Aerohive	AP121 802.11n Dual Radio (2x2 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Internal Antenna with 3 year License, and Support	774.95
HHNB2LL/A Aerohive	AP170 802.11n Dual Radio (3x3 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Outdoor with External Antenna kit, with 3 year License, and Support	1940.95
HHNC2LL/A Aerohive	AP230 802.11ac/n Dual Radio (3x3 MIMO) Enterprise Wi-Fi Access Point Internal Antenna with 3 year License, and Support	964.95
HHNF2LL/A Aerohive	SR2024P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 24 Ports PoE, 4 Ports 1-Gb SFP with 3 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	2357.95
HHNG2LL/A Aerohive	SR2124P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 24 Ports PoE+, 4 Ports 10-Gb SFP/SFP+ with 3 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	3517.95
HHNH2LL/A Aerohive	SR2148P High-performance Ethernet Switch, 48 Ports PoE+, 4 Ports 10-Gb SFP/SFP+ with 3 year License, and Support *SFP module must be purchased separately	5257.95
HHNJ2LL/A Aerohive	BR200 802.11n Single Radio (3x3) MIMO Enterprise Wi-Fi Branch Router, Switch, Firewall Internal Antenna with USB connection to 3G/LTE WAN with 3 year License, and Support	834.95

K-12 and Higher Education Institution US Only Third-Party Products: Software Licensing and Hardware Price List September 22, 2015

IMPORTANT: First time purchase or renewals, and support terms longer than 3 years must contact Aerohive prior to purchase for custom order configuration. This is done via an email to apple@aerohive.com which must include the phone number, email address, and contact name for the main person responsible for the Wi-Fi network.

Aerohive A	Accessories (Power)			
HHNK2LL/A	Aerohive	20W POE power injector with US power plug	AP100 series access points	79.95
HHNL2LL/A		30W POE power injector with US power plug	AP200, AP300 series access points	99.95
HHNM2LL/A		24W power supply and US power plug	AP121/AP141/AP230/AP330/AP350	99.95
HHNN2LL/A		60W power supply and US power plug	BR200 routers	59.95
HHNP2LL/A	Aerohive	900W redundant power system with US power plug supporting 780W PoE	SR2100 series switches	1999.95
Aerohive A	Accessories (Mechanic	al)		
HHNQ2LL/A	Aerohive	Ceiling mount options (15/16", 9/16", 3/8") with locking accessory	AP230	22.95
HHNR2LL/A		Ceiling mount brackets for recessed and non-recessed ceiling tiles (9/16")	AP121/AP141/AP330/AP350	10.95
HHNS2LL/A		Ceiling mount brackets for recessed and non-recessed ceiling tiles (15/16")	AP121/AP141/AP330/AP350	20.95
HHNT2LL/A		Recessed ceiling mounting bracket	AP121/AP141/AP330/AP350	10.95
HHNU2LL/A		Suspend ceiling bracket kit	AP121/AP141/AP230/AP330/350	99.95
HHNV2LL/A	Aerohive	Plenum Bracket Kit for above the ceiling mounting for aesthetics	AP121/AP141/AP230/AP330/350	99.95
		*customer who do not want their AP to be visible		
HHNW2LL/A	Aerohive	Security screw for locking AP (3pk)	AP121/AP141/AP230/AP330/350	25.95
HHNX2LL/A		Wall mounting bracket to mount AP on Wall	AP121/AP141/AP230/AP330/AP350	10.95
HHNY2LL/A		Aerohive Serial console cable RJ45 to DB9		29.95
HHNZ2LL/A	Aerohive	Ethernet lightning Protector for Building Entrance		249.95
Aerohive A	Accessories (WAN Cor	nnection for Switches)		
HHP02LL/A	Aerohive	Gigabit Ethernet SFP module - SX		149.95
HHP12LL/A	Aerohive	Gigabit Ethernet SFP module - LX		249.95
HHP22LL/A	Aerohive	10-Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ module - SR		999.95
HHP32LL/A	Aerohive	10-Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ module - LR		1999.95
HHP42LL/A	Aerohive	10-Gigabit Ethernet SFP+ module - LRM		2499.95
HHP52LL/A	Aerohive	SFP+ Direct Attach (stacking) Cable - 1M / passive		179.95
HHP62LL/A	Aerohive	SFP+ Direct Attach (stacking) Cable - 7M / passive		379.95

SECTION C: For More Information

More information about the products on this price list can be found at the following websites:

Apple Store for Education

Here you will find product information for many of the third-party products. Please visit: http://store.apple.com/us-k12

• Third-Party Websites

Please visit the manufacturer's websites for more information.

• Third-Party Sales Policies

All sales are final. However, returns may be accepted for DOA products, products damaged during shipment, or Apple errors in shipment. Please check the "Sales and Refunds" policies on the Apple Store online for details. Contact the manufacturer directly for technical questions regarding their products. Products which do not bear the Apple Brand name are serviced and supported exclusively by their manufacturers in accordance with terms and conditions packaged with the products. Apple's Limited Warranty does not apply to products that are not Apple-branded, even if packaged or sold with Apple products. Please contact the manufacturer directly for technical support and customer service.

• Third-Party Products and Ship-Complete Orders

Shipments of third-party products may come from multiple warehouses and be billed against multiple invoices. Please place your Apple-branded and third-party products on separate purchase orders if you know that your procurement system requires a single invoice for payment.

• This product list supersedes all previous product lists. Products subject to discontinuation without notice. Prices subject to change without notice.

© 2015 Apple Inc.

Apple and the Apple logo are trademarks of Apple, Inc. Other names may be trademarks or registered trademarks of Apple in the US or elsewhere. See www.apple.com/legal/trademark/appletmlist.html for more information. Additional company and product names may be trademarks or registered trademarks of the individual companies and are respectfully acknowledged.